## GENERAL PUBLIC TARIFF OF APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A.

	GENERAL POBLIC TAKIN	OF ALL PLEN	MINALO CALLA	0 J.A.							
											v 12.3
Item	Services description	Nature	Unit of charge		Tariff	(USD)			Special	tariff (USD)	
SECTION 1		CONTAINERS	i								
Section 1.1	Standard Services	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
1.1.1	Standard Service to the Vessel - Services to the Vessel										
1.1.1.1	Use or rental of berth (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n1)	Regulated	Total LoA (m) x Hours	1.69	0% Rate			1.42	0% Rate		
1.1.2	Loading and Unloading Containers - STS Gantry Cranes (n2 and n3)										
1.1.2.1	Loading and Unloading Full 20 Foot Container with dry cargo		Per move	11.45	0% Rate	194.10	34.94	10.80	0% Rate	173.60	31.2
1.1.2.2	Loading and Unloading Full 40 Foot Container with dry cargo		Per move	11.45	0% Rate	331.50	59.67	10.80	0% Rate	291.70	52.5
1.1.2.3	Loading and Unloading Full 20 Foot Container with refrigerated cargo		Per move	11.45	0% Rate	194.10	34.94	10.80			
1.1.2.4	Loading and Unloading Full 40 Foot Container with refrigerated cargo	Regulated	Per move	11.45	0% Rate	331.50	59.67	10.80			
1.1.2.5	Loading and Unloading Empty 20 Foot Container	riogulatou	Per move	168.30	0% Rate			139.00	0% Rate		
1.1.2.6	Loading and Unloading Empty 40 Foot Container		Per move	262.30	0% Rate			205.30	0% Rate		
1.1.2.7	Complete cycle 20 Foot Transhipment Container (full or empty) within the Terminal (n4)		Per complete cycle	200.00	0% Rate			119.00	0% Rate		
1.1.2.8	Complete cycle 40 Foot Transhipment Container (full or empty) within the Terminal (n4)		Per complete cycle	305.00	0% Rate			178.00	0% Rate		
1.1.3	Loading and Unloading Containers - Without STS Gantry Cranes (n3 and n5)										
1.1.3.1	Loading and Unloading Full 20 Foot Container with dry cargo		Per move	6.20	0% Rate	176.40	31.75	5.90	0% Rate	139.90	25.1
1.1.3.2	Loading and Unloading Full 40 Foot Container with dry cargo		Per move	6.20	0% Rate	289.70	52.15	5.90	0% Rate	230.50	41.4
1.1.3.3	Loading and Unloading Full 20 Foot Container with refrigerated cargo		Per move	6.20	0% Rate	176.40	31.75	5.90	0% Rate		
1.1.3.4	Loading and Unloading Full 40 Foot Container with refrigerated cargo	Regulated	Per move	6.20	0% Rate	289.70	52.15	5.90	0% Rate		
1.1.3.5	Loading and Unloading Empty 20 Foot Container		Per move	139.30	0% Rate			118.40	0% Rate		
1.1.3.6	Loading and Unloading Empty 40 Foot Container		Per move	217.30	0% Rate			176.20	0% Rate		
1.1.3.7	Complete cycle 20 Foot Transhipment Container (full or empty) within the Terminal (n4)		Per complete cycle	158.80	0% Rate			109.00	0% Rate		
1.1.3.8	Complete cycle 40 Foot Transhipment Container (full or empty) within the Terminal (n4)		Per complete cycle	237.30	0% Rate			163.00	0% Rate		
(n1): Including doc	king and undocking. The total length of the ship to be confirmed by the "Ship's Particulars". The use of the berth as from the receipt of the first line of the vessel toward the bollard, to the undocking	of the last line before vesse	el departure.								

(n1): holding docking and undocking. The total length of the ship to be confirmed by the "Ship's Particulars". The use of the best is not the receipt of the first live of the vessel toward the bolard, to the undocking of the last live bear edited departure. (n2): This during docking and undocking. The total length of the ship to be confirmed by the "Ship's Particulars". The use of the best is leaved to be barged with 40-bit containers and the barged with 40-bit containers are also involved accords to containers and the barged with 40-bit containers are also involved accords and the weeke data with the containers declarged in contai

(n5): This is applicable only in those berths which do not have STS gantry cranes and in those cases when loading/unloading operations of containers will be carried out without STS gantry cranes.

Section 1.2	Special Services to the Vessel (n6)	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff) Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff) Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff) Cargo (IGV
1.2.1	Hatches or Hold Lids (n7)							
1.2.1.1	Movement of ISO hatches	Regulated	Per move	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.2	Restow of containers (n6)							
1.2.2.1	Restow same hold 20 foot standard container		Per container	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.2.2	Restow same hold 40 foot standard container	Regulated	Per container	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.2.3	Restow via quay 20 foot standard container	regulated	Per container	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.2.4	Restow via quay 40 foot standard container		Per container	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.3	Increase of container productivity with Mobile Harbor Cranes (MHC)							
1.2.3.1	Supply of MHC to increase productivity during loading/unloading container operations (price per shift or shift fraction) (n8)	Non Regulated	Per Crane/Shift	2,500.00	0% Rate			
1.2.4	Use of Operational Area - Import Empty Containers (except Transhipment)							
1.2.4.1	48 hours (Free time included in Standard Service) (n9)	Regulated		Fre				
1.2.4.2	Day: 3 – 6 (Tariff per day)		Per TEU/day	10.70	0% Rate			
1.2.4.3	Day 7 (Price per day)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day	37.50	0% Rate			
1.2.4.4	Day: 8 onwards (Price per day)		Per TEU/day	16.10	0% Rate			
1.2.5	Use of Operational Area - Export Empty Containers (except Transhipment)							
1.2.5.1	72 hours (Free time) (n10)	Regulated		Fre	96			
1.2.5.2	Days: 4 – 6 (Tariff per day)		Per TEU/day	10.70	0% Rate			
1.2.5.3	Day 7 (Price per day)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day	37.50	0% Rate			
1.2.5.4	Day: 8 onwards (Price per day)		Per TEU/day	16.10	0% Rate			
1.2.6	Use of Operational Area - Transhipment Full Containers							
1.2.6.1	48 hours (Free time included in Standard Service) (n11)	Regulated		Fre	90			
1.2.6.2	Day: 3 – 4 (Price per day)		Per TEU/day	17.10	0% Rate			
1.2.6.3	Day: 5 – 6 (Price per day)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day	26.80	0% Rate			
1.2.6.4	Day 7 onwards (Price per day)		Per TEU/day	33.00	0% Rate			
1.2.7	Use of Operational Area - Transhipment Empty Containers							
1.2.7.1	48 hours (Free time included in Standard Service) (n11)	Regulated		Fre	99			
1.2.7.2	Day: 3 – 4 (Price per day)		Per TEU/day	17.10	0% Rate			
1.2.7.3	Day: 5 - 6 (Price per day)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day	26.80	0% Rate			
1.2.7.4	Day 7 onwards (Price per day)		Per TEU/day	33.00	0% Rate			
1.2.8	Use of Operational Area for Empty pool - Empty containers (except Transhipment)							
1.2.8.1	Use of operational area for empty containers from empty pool (n12)	Non Regulated	Per TEU	Per agre	ement			
1.2.9	Special Container - empty and transhipment							
1.2.9.1	Loading/unloading and delivery of non ISO/OOG (Additional) Container 20 and 40 foot (n7)	Regulated	Per container	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.2	Treatment of Hazardous cargo containers IMO class 1 (n13)		Per TEU	260.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.3	Treatment of Hazardous cargo containers IMO class 5.2, class 6.2 and class 7 (n13)		Per TEU	260.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.4	Treatment of Hazardous cargo IMO 9 (n13)		Per TEU	120.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.5	Treatment of Hazardous cargo other IMO classes (n13)		Per TEU	150.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.6	Supply of special equipment for handling 20' containers with oversized cargo in the container yard	Non Regulated	Container-Move	169.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.7	Supply of special equipment for handling 40' containers with oversized cargo in the container yard		Container-Move	330.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.8	Containers with oversized caroo - use of operational area (n14)		Per container/day	25.00	0% Rate			
1.2.9.9	Hinh Cube Containers 9% (114)		Per container	20.60	0% Rate			
1.2.10	Complementary Services to stevedoring/unstevedoring			20.00	0101000			
1.2.10	Connection and disconnection service for reefer containers on-board vessels (n15)	Non Regulated	Per container-operation	9.00	0% Rate			
1.2.11	Transhipment Reefer Containers	Non Negulated	r or comandi-operation	3.00	0.0.1010			
1.2.11.1	Energy - container 20 and 40 foot (n6 y n16)		Per Container/hour	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.11.1	Inspection and monitoring - container 20 and 40 foot (n7 and n16)	Regulated	Per Container/day	0.00	0% Rate			
1.2.11.2	Enerov - container 20 and 40 foot (n17)		Per Container/day	75.00	0% Rate			
1.2.11.3	Inspection and monitoring - container 20 and 40 foot (n17)	Non Regulated	Per container/day Per event	27.20	0% Rate 0% Rate			
1.2.11.4	Re-stow Reefer Containers (n18)		Fel event	21.20	U/o Fudite			
		Non Regulated	Der centoiner	77.40	0% Rate			
1.2.12.1	Energy supply for re-stow reefer containers	Non Regulated	Per container	77.10	0% Rate			
1.2.13	Gasification of a full container reefer - all traffics (n19)		Per container	373.89	67.30			
1.2.13.1	Supply of gases N2 y CO2	Deputcted						
1.2.13.2	Supply of gases N2	Regulated	Per container	333.56	60.04			
1.2.13.3	Supply of gases CO2		Per container	133.50	24.03			
1.2.14	Reefer container data download	Devel	Des sestelses	04.00				
1.2.14.1	Download and sending information of reefer container parameters	Regulated	Per container	21.22	3.82			
	Additional inspection of seals							
1.2.15								
1.2.15.1	Additional inspection or revision of seals (n20)	Non Regulated	Per seal	12.00	0% Rate			
	Additional inspection or revision of seats (n20) Traction Service for Inter-terminal Transhipment Containers Inter-terminal Transport of Transhipment Containers (n21)	Non Regulated Non Regulated	Per seal Per container	40.00	0% Rate 0% Rate			

 12.16
 Traction Service for Inter-terminal Transbytement Containers
 12.16.1
 12.16.1

ninals Callao S.A Tern

Terminal calas S.A. (m1): Free time to una strom the and of complete discharge operation of the vessel or from the moment the container's isocated in the Terminal yard for shipment. Free time does not apply to la transitipment containers with oversized cargo, that is, for this type of container, the use of operating area is billed from the first day. (m12): This is applicable to those containers in anoty programment with APM Terminals (calas S.A. (m13): In the event that a container carries several discasses of MO cargo, the higher price amount of MO classes with applicable as one sole charge. Price of subsection 12.9.5 does not apply for containers and or subsection 12.9.4 does not apply for containers of the strainer of containers of the strainer of containers of the strainer carries additional capacity. The carries containers and the overable cargo, the terminal water containers and the strainer carries additional capacity for containers of capacity for containers of price is independent from the number of storage days at the Terminal. (r/15): This price is applicable to all discharged or shipped containers through the Terminal including restow containers (via quay and in the same hold), that require such service. This is applicable for this operation, whether it is connection or disconnection.
(r/15): The price papelicable as from 11th day onward.
(r/17): Price applicable is an one time payment to be applicable for this requires point price of the same from the same interview of the same from the same from the same from the same interview of the same from the same from the same interview of the same from the same from the same interview of the same from the same from the same interview of the

Section 1.3	Special Service of Use of Operational Area (Port Terminal) - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
1.3.1	Use of Operational Area - Import Full Containers (except Transhipment) (n22)										
1.3.1.1	48 hours to import and/or discharge container (Free time included in Standard Service) (n23)	Regulated				Fr	ee				
1.3.1.2	Day: 3 – 6 (Tariff per day)		Per TEU/day			42.40	7.63				
1.3.1.3	Day 7 (Price per day) container 20 and 40 foot		Por TEU			90.10	16.22				
1.3.1.4	Days: 8 - 10 (Price per day)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.1.5	Days: 11 – 20 (Price per day)	Non Negulated	Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.1.6	Days: 21 – 28 (Price per day)		Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.1.7	Day: 29 onwards (Price per day)		Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.2	Use of Operational Area - Export Full Containers (except Transhipment) (n22)										
1.3.2.1	72 hours to export and/or loading container (Free time) (n24)	Regulated				Fr					
1.3.2.2	Days: 4 – 6 (Tariff per day)		Per TEU/day			39.80	7.16				
1.3.2.3	Day 7 (Price per day) container 20 and 40 foot		Por TEU			90.10	16.22				
1.3.2.4	Days: 8 - 10 (Price per day)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.2.5	Days: 11 – 20 (Price per day)	Non Negulated	Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.2.6	Days: 21 – 28 (Price per day)		Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				
1.3.2.7	Day: 29 onwards (Price per day)		Per TEU/day			44.50	8.01				

Section 1.4	Temporary Depot Special Service - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Messel (ICM)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	F	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (Tariff) Vessel (IGV)
1.4.1		Nature	Unit Of charge	vesser (rann)	vesser (iGv)	Cargo (Tarini)	Cargo (IGV)		vesser (Tariff)	vesser (Tarrit) vesser (IGV)
	Temporary Depot Integrated Service for dry import containers (n25)									
1.4.1.1	20'Container - Includes use of area until the 10th day		Per container			302.10	54.38			
1.4.1.2	40' Container - Includes use of area until the 10th day		Per container			435.70	78.43			
1.4.1.3	Use of area during days 11 – 20 (Price per day) (n26)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day			20.00	3.60			
1.4.1.4	Use of area during days 21 – 28 (Price per day) (n26)		Per TEU/day			25.00	4.50			
1.4.1.5	Use of area from 29th day onwards and other services (n26)			See section 1.3.1.	.7 and others from	section 1.5				
1.4.2	Temporary Depot Integrated Service for dry export containers (n27)									
1.4.2.1	20' Container - Includes use of area until the 7th day		Per container			243.10	43.76			
1.4.2.2	40' Container - Includes use of area until the 7th day		Per container			375.70	67.63			
1.4.2.3	Use of area days 8 – 10 (Price per day) (n28)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day			10.00	1.80			
1.4.2.4	Use of area days 11 – 20 (Price per day) (n28)	NUT Regulated	Per TEU/day			14.00	2.52			
1.4.2.5	Use of area during days 21 - 28 (Price per day) (n28)		Per TEU/day			20.00	3.60			
1.4.2.6	Use of area from 29th day onwards and other services (n28)			See section 1.3.2.	.7 and others from	section 1.5				
1.4.3	Temporary Depot integrated service for reefer import containers (n29)									
1.4.3.1	20' Container - Includes use of area until the 7th		Per container			374.60	67.43			
1.4.3.2	40' Container - Includes use of area until the 7th	Non Regulated	Per container			500.90	90.16			
1.4.3.3	Use of area during days 8 – 10 (Price per day) (n30)	Non Regulated	Per TEU/day			15.00	2.70			
1.4.3.4	Use of area from day 11 onwards and other services (n30)		See se	ction 1.4.1.3, 1.4.1.4	and 1.3.1.7 and o	thers from section 1.	.5			
1.4.4	Temporary Depot integrated service for reefer export containers (n31)									
1.4.4.1	20' Container - Includes use of area until the 7th		Per Container			341.60	61.49			
1.4.4.2	40' Container - Includes use of area until the 7th	Non Regulated	Per Container			448.90	80.80			
1.4.4.3	Use of area from day 8 onwards and other services (n32)		See :	section 1.4.2.3 to 1.4	.2.5, 1.3.2.7 and o	thers of section 1.5				

1.4.3. Use of afree from day 6 orwards and other services (m.2) = 0.0 (1.4.2.1.0.1.4.2.1.0 ion. Calculation of use of operational area is from the date of complete caroo discharge of the vessel and finishes when the

ndently from the number of storage day

(10) (17) The state active results are not reperted as a state of the state of the

(r29): This shale a sphcable whenever APM Terminals Caleo S.A. has been nominated as Temporary Depot (3014). Service includes Cargo Portion of Standard Service, use of operational area until the 7th day, energy supply to reefer containers until the 7th day, inspection and monitoring until the 7th day, documentation revision, temporary depot documentation emission (velante), customs transmission. Use of operation in the date of complet cargo discharge of the vessel until the 7th day, documentation revision, temporary depot documentation emission (velante), customs transmission. Use of operation area until the 7th day, energy supply to reefer containers until the 7th day, inspection and monitoring until the 7th day, documentation revision, temporary depot documentation emission (velante), customs transmission. Use of operational area until the 7th day, energy supply to reefer containers until the 7th day, inspection and monitoring until the 7th day, documentation revision, temporary depot documentation emission (velante), customs transmission. Use of operational area until the 7th day, documentation revision, temporary depot documentation emission (velante), customs transmission. (n30): Price of section 1.4.3 is applicable for use of operational area from days 8 to 10 of Temporary Deport price of section 1.5.1 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.1 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.1 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.1 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.1 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.5.2 is ring for day 8th

(rd)). This shall be applicable whenever APM Terminals Calabo S.A. has been nonlineed as Temporary Opport (3014). Service includes: Caop Portor of Standard Service, use of operational area is calculated from the date the container is placed in the Cristianer Shall be Estimated Time of the standard service, as of operational area with the 7h day, energy supply to refer containers with the 7h day, neparation area is calculated Time of the standard Service, use of operational area is calculated from the date the container is placed in the Cristianer Shall be Estimated Time of the vessel. For purposes of computation of storage refer time storage and biblies torage, it should be taken in consideration is the so-called Biable E18" that is published in the "Container Ship Programme" option on our website and defined in the Tariffs Regulation and Commercial Policy of APM Terminats Calabo SA. First too days (48)

el (IGV) Cargo (Tariff) Cargo (IGV)

(x2); Price of section 1.4.2.3 is applicable to use of operational area from days 8 to 10 of Temporary Depot, price of section 1.4.2.4 is applicable for days 11 to 20; price of section 1.4.2.5 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.4.2.5 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.4.2.5 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for lass 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2.1 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2.1 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 29 onwards. Price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for energy supply for day 8th onwards and price of section 1.5.2.4 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and price of section 1.3.2.7 is applicable for days 21 to 28; and

Section 1.5	Other Special Services for Containers (Port Terminal & Tempory Depot) - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (
1.5.1	Special Cargo								
1.5.1.1	Treatment of Hazardous cargo containers IMO class 1 (n33		Per TEU			270.40	48.67		
1.5.1.2	Treatment of Hazardous cargo containers IMO class 5.2, class 6.2 and class 7 (n33)		Per TEU			270.40	48.67		
1.5.1.3	Treatment of Hazardous cargo IMO 9 (n33 and n34)		Per TEU			125.00	22.50		
1.5.1.4	Treatment of Hazardous cargo other IMO classes (n33)	Non Regulated	Per TEU			159.00	28.62		
1.5.1.5	Supply of special equipment for handling 20' containers with oversized cargo in the container yard	Non Negulated	Container-Move			169.00	30.42		
1.5.1.6	Supply of special equipment for handling 40' containers with oversized cargo in the container yard		Container-Move			330.00	59.40		
1.5.1.7	Containers with oversized cargo - use of operational area (n35)		Per container/day			25.00	4.50		
1.5.1.8	High Cube Containers 9'6" (n35)		Container			23.00	4.14		
1.5.2	Reefer Container								
1.5.2.1	Energy - 20' and 40' container (n36 and n37)	Regulated	Per container/hour			0.00	0.00		
1.5.2.2	Inspection and monitoring - 20' and 40' container (n36 and n37)	riogulatou	Per container/day			0.00	0.00		
1.5.2.3	Energy - 20' and 40' container (Price per day or fraction day) (n38)		Per container/day			78.00	14.04		
1.5.2.4	Inspection and monitoring - 20' and 40' container (n38)	Non Regulated	Per event			28.30	5.09		
1.5.2.5	Pre-cooling empty container (n39)	Non rogulated	Per Container			39.70	7.15		
1.5.2.6	Provision of cold antechamber (n40)		Per Unit/day			250.00	45.00		
1.5.2.7	Pre-cooling empty container (n39)	Regulated	Per Container			39.70	7.15		
1.5.2.8	Assembly and disassembly of clip system on reefer Gensets (n36)		Per complete cycle			0.00	0.00		
1.5.3	Cargo Handling and horizontal movement operations								
1.5.3.1	Additional Movement to Standard Service in the terminal as per request of the user or authorities (n36)		Per Container			0.00	0.00		
1.5.3.2	Cargo inspection with groups o gangs - 20' and 40' container (n36)	Regulated	Per Container			0.00	0.00		
1.5.3.3	Cargo inspection with forklifts - 20' and 40' container (n36)		Per Container			0.00	0.00		
1.5.3.4	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo (with forklift) (n36)		Per Container			176.00	31.68		
1.5.3.5	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo (with crew or crew-forklift) (n36)		Per Container			200.00	36.00		
1.5.3.6	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo (with coil handling forklift or another type of special forklift) (n36)		Per Container			230.00	41.40		
1.5.3.7	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo (with forklift) including Gate In/Gate Out of empty container (n36)		Per Container			230.00	41.40		
1.5.3.8	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo (with crew or crew-forklift) including Gate In/Gate Out of empty container (n36)		Per Container			250.00	45.00		
1.5.3.9	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo (with coil handling forklift or another type of special forklift) including Gate In/Gate Out of empty container	Non Regulated	Per Container			280.00	50.40		
1.5.3.10	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with refrigerated cargo		Per Container			660.00	118.80		
1.5.3.11	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with refrigerated cargo including Gate In/Gate Out of empty containers		Per Container			880.00	158.40		
1.5.3.12	Consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with Mobile Harbour Cranes (Price per shift or fraction shift) (n41)		Per shift			1,250.00	225.00		
1.5.3.13	Partial consolidation/deconsolidation of containers with dry cargo		Per Container			100.00	18.00		
1.5.3.14	Depailetizing/palletizing (removal of straps and/or strapping) (n42)		Per Pallet			10.00	1.80		
1.5.4	Other Services Breakdown as per instructions of freight forward agent (n43)		Per B/L			23.00	4.14		
1.5.4.1	Bill of lading breakdown (n43)		Per B/L Per breakdown			23.00	4.14		
1.5.4.2	Bill of lading breakdown (n45) Sweeping of empty container					23.00	4.14		
1.5.4.4	Sweeping or empty container		Per container Per container			24.00	4.32		
1.5.4.5	Simple ceaning or container Chemical cleaning of container		Per container Per container			48.00	4.32		
1.5.4.6	Container realir	Non Regulated	Per Container Per Activity			46.00 Per (			
1.5.4.7	Seal placement services		Per seal			12.00	2.16		
1.5.4.8	Seal padement services Additional inspection or revision of seals (n20)		Per seal			12.00	2.10		
1.5.4.9	Additional inspection or revision or seals (ILO) Labels Placino or Removal Services (In44)		Per seal Per container			9.00	2.16		
1.5.4.10	Labers Fracing or removal services (1944) Additional Weighting of containers (1945)		Per container			90.00	16.20		
1.5.5	Audinola weigining of containers (red) Depot for Empty Containers					30.00	10.20		
1.5.5.1	Depot for Empty Containers Gate in (r46)		Per container			240.00	43.20		
1.5.5.2	Gate Out (n46)	Non Regulated	Per container			240.00	43.20		
1.0.0.2			i ei colitalilei			272.00	40.30		

1.3.2.2 Call Coll (1997) (1932) In the vert His a container cannot several classes of MO cargo, the higher price amount of MO classes will be applicable as one sole charge. Price of service (subsection 1.5.1.4) d (1034) The price of this service (subsection 1.5.1.3) does not apply for Fishmeal - MO Class 9 previously declared as such in the Container Amouncement List (CAL) for shipping as per prosection 1.5.1.4) does not apply for

(105). This service overs additional capacity of containers yeard or stacks of ful containers of tangon ages, each of the containers of tangon ages are to be added and the services of the containers of tangon ages are to be added and the services of the containers of tangon ages are to be added and the services of the containers of tangon ages are to be added and the services of the containers of tangon ages are to be added and the services of the containers of tangon ages are to be added and the services

(nds): This service scene additional capacity of containers yet at attacks of 14 containers (except transplance). In the case of by-chade containers the proce independent from the muther of storage days at the Terminal and this is not applicable for containers of Temporary Dept service (section 1.4 services). In the case of containers with oversized cargo, the use of area is abled from the first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): Applicable to all users that an excessarily require the service(s), according to applicable to all containers that are balled from the first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): This is applicable to all users that are balled for the first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): This is applicable to all users that includes area (baller) that are balled for dointigger via the Multiprocess to the Caller S.A.
(nds): This is applicable to all users that are balled for the first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): This is applicable to all users that are balled for the service) (which APMIC Teamong Dept). Wheneve APMIC Te approx Dept (teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): This is any balled for the service (which APMIC Teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): This is any balled for the service (which APMIC Teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nds): This is any balled for the service (which APMIC Teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nd): This applicable to all users (conting mere) associated for the observice (which APMIC Teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nd): This applicable to all users (conting mere) associated for the observice (which APMIC Teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nd): This applicable to all users (conting mere) associated for the observice (which APMIC Teamong Dept) (baller first day (does not include fee hours).
(nd): This applicable to all users (conting mere) associated for the observice (wh

(H2): It is charged to each breakdown BL moher, BL son or BL grandson. (H4): Rescuence labels shall be jacked according to cargo classification as per MDG code for export operations. For import operations, placing of label shall take place whenever a discharged container does not have a label or corresponding label, in such case, removal of labels will take place. Label removal shall also take place when containers are returned for their exclitization or in those cases when these do not correspond to MDG code placing the control label initiated.

(nKS) Weighing of containers shall be executed at the facilities of the North Terminal as per request of the user (cargo owner or consignee) or the authorities. The charge of this service is applicable for containers that suffered no modification (from physical inspection or other reason), and which additional weighing result does not usery more than 3% of registered weight from standard service weighting.

(n46): This service shall not be applicable for shipping, unloading or transhipment services for empty containers set forth in Section 1.1.2 and 1.1.3 of current Tariff Schedule.

SECTION 2	BF	EAK BULK CARGO S	ERVICES								
Section 2.1	Standard Services	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
2.1.1	Standard Service to the Vessel - Services to the Vessel										
2.1.1.1	Use or rental of berth (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n1)	Regulated	Total LoA (m) x Hours	1.69	0% Rate			1.42	Tasa 0%		
2.1.2	Standard Service to Break Bulk Cargo										
2.1.2.1	Loading and Unloading of Break Bulk cargo (n47)	Regulated	Per Ton	2.50	0% Rate	15.60	2.81	2.50	0% Rate	15.00	2.70
(n47): Vessel porti	ion of this tariff includes transference of the cargo from vessel to the quay, lashing/unlashing and taly. Payment of Vessel portion will be applicable to the shipping line or cargo consignee, upon condit	ions set forth in the maritim	e shipping contract. If Vessel p	portion of this tariff is c	harged to the cargo o	consignee, then IGV (IV	(A) shall be applicable	e to this tariff.			
Section 2.2	Special Services - Services to the Vessel (n6)	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
2.2.1	Hatches or Hold Lids (n7)										
2.2.1.1	Movement of ISO hatches	Regulated	Per move	0.00	0% Rate						
2.2.2	Re-stow of Break Bulk Cargo										
2.2.2.1	Re-stow via vessel	Regulated	Per ton	19.15	0% Rate			17.00	Tasa 0%		
2.2.2.2	Re-stow via quay (n48)	rogulatou	Per ton	38.64	0% Rate			34.00	Tasa 0%		
2.2.3	Transhipment of Break Bulk cargo										
2.2.3.1	Transhipment of Break Bulk cargo - Complete cycle (n49)	Non Regulated	Per ton	25.60	0% Rate						
2.2.4	Special Cargo										
2.2.4.1	Loading/Unloading of project cargo without mobile harbor crane (n50)	Regulado	Por tonelada o m3			35.33	Tasa 0%			31.90	Tasa 0%
2.2.4.2	Loading/Unloading of project cargo with mobile harbor crane (n50)	. cogulado	Por tonelada o m3			49.24	Tasa 0%			43.70	Tasa 0%
(n48): This is app	licable to the cargo that is re-stowed in the same hold (level) or in another hold (level) of the vessel which in both cases cargo requires to be temporarily transferred to the quay.										

(i) Price of service includes 3 free days of storage which applies after completion of cargo discharge operation of the vessel. (i) This agginate is all cargo that cannot be transferred by its own means, weighing over 35 tons or bring over 50 mJ per unit. The unit of charge shall be applicable to the larger measure between tomage and dimension in m3. Tariff shall be charged to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharg): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharg): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharg): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharg): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharg): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharg): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharge): If the post cargo its applicable to the shipping line (the post applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharge) its application cargo its applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharge) its application cargo its applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharge) its application cargo its applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharge) its application cargo its applicable to the shipping line or cargo or moment (their undraing or scharge) its application cargo its applicable to the shipping line or moment (their undraing or scharge) its application cargo its applicable to the shipping line or moment (

2	ection 2.3	Special Service of Use of Operational Area (Port Terminal) - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	vessei (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	vessei (Tariff)	vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tarim)	Cargo (IGV)
	2.3.1	Use of Operational Area - All traffic										
	2.3.1.1	Days: 1 - 3 (Free time - included in Standard Service)	Regulated				Fre	iê.				
	2.3.1.2	Days: 4 – 10 (Tariff for whole period or fraction period)		Per ton			26.00	4.68				
	2.3.1.3	Days: 11 - 20 (Tariff per day or fraction day)	Non Regulated	Per ton/day			2.90	0.52				
	2.3.1.4	Davs; 21 - onwards (Tariff per day or fraction day)		Per ton/day			4.20	0.76				

Section 2.4	Special Service of Temporary Depot - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
2.4.1	Temporary Depot Integrated Service - All traffic (n51)										
2.4.1.1	Break Bulk Cargo - Includes use of operational area until day 10		Per ton			29.00	5.22				
2.4.1.2	Use of operational area from days 11 – 20 (Price per day of day fraction)		Per ton/day			1.50	0.27				
2.4.1.3	Use of operational area from day 21 onwards	Non Regulated	Per ton/day			4.20	0.76				
2.4.1.4	Break Bulk Cargo - Includes use of operational area until day 30 (n52)		Per ton			70.00	12.60				
2.4.1.5	Other services (n53)										
	vlicable whenever APM Terminals Callao S.A. is appointed as Temporary Depot (code 3014) after cargo has been previously coordinated and accepted by APMTC (Subject to space availability). It incl	udes the Standard Service of	cargo portion, use of operatio	nal area until day 10, te	mporary depot docum	nentation emission (vol	lante) and transmission	n to Customs. First th	ree calendar days a	re free of charge and an	e part of the
Standard Service	L										
(n52): Price of se	ction 2.4.1.3 is applicable for use of operational area of temporary deposit of subsection 2.4.1.4 from day 31 and onwards.										
(n53): For the oth	er services, tariffs and prices of sections from 2.5.2 to 2.5.4 are applicable independently from the number of storage days of break bulk cargo in the Terminal and regardless of the temporary deposi	it services chosen (either fro	m section 2.4.1.1 or 2.4.1.4).								
Section 2.5	Other Special Services to Break Bulk Cargo (Port Terminal & Temporary Depot) - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
2.5.1	Use of Simple Depot - All traffic (n54)										
2.5.1.1	Days: 1 - 30 (Price per month or fraction month)	Non Regulated	Per m2			11.00	1.98				
2.5.2	Special Cargo										
2.5.2.1	Loading/Unloading of project cargo without mobile harbor crane (n50)		Per ton or m3			35.33	6.36			31.90	5.74
2.5.2.2	Loading/Unloading of project cargo with mobile harbor crane (n50)	Regulated	Per ton or m3			49.24	8.86			43.70	7.87
2.5.2.3	Special treatment to hazardous cargo using equipment and additional personnel - direct treatment (n55)	riogulatou	Per ton			20.10	3.62				
2.5.2.4	Special treatment to hazardous cargo using equipment and additional personnel - indirect treatment (n55)		Per ton			24.10	4.34				
2.5.3	Cargo Handling and horizontal movement operations										
2.5.3.1	Additional Movement as per request of the user or competent authority		Per ton			4.00	0.72				
2.5.3.2	Handling for registry of break bulk cargo (n56)		Per ton			4.00	0.72				
2.5.3.3	Deconsolidation/Consolidation of break bulk cargo with MAFIs (n57)	Non Regulated	Per MAFI			281.00	50.58				
2.5.3.4	Desconsolidation/Consolidation of Break Bulk cargo in MAFI's with Mobile Harbour Cranes (Price per shift or fraction shift) (n58)		Per Shift			1,250.00	225.00				
2525	Descenselidation (Consolidation of MAEIa (aE0)		Dec MAEL	92.00	14.04						

 25.1
 Desconsolidation (Consolidation of Bask Buk cago in MAPS (rdf)
 Non Regulated
 Per Shit
 1,250,00
 225:00

 25.3.1
 Desconsolidation (Consolidation of Bask Buk cago in MAPS (rdf)
 Per Shit
 1,250,00
 225:00

 25.3.1
 Desconsolidation (Consolidation of MAPS (rdf)
 Per NAPS (rdf)
 Per NAPS (rdf)
 20.00
 3.60

 25.4.1
 Other services
 21.00
 3.76
 20.00
 3.60
 20.00
 3.60

 25.4.1
 Additional weaking in a design of a cask or to big base (Rdf)
 Per took
 21.00
 3.76

 25.4.1
 Additional weaking in a seck or to big base (Rdf)
 Per took
 21.00
 3.76

 (rdf). This service sites to recompt and the service signed and strange (Rdf)
 Per took
 21.00
 3.76

 (rdf). This service sites to recompt and the service signed and strange (Rdf) weak a

.....

SECTION 3		KO-KO CAKGO SEK	VICES								
Section 3.1	Standard Service	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
3.1.1	Standard Service to the Vessel - Services to the Vessel										
3.1.1.1	Use or rental of berth (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n1)	Regulated	Total LoA (m) x Hours	1.69	0% Rate			1.42	Tasa 0%		
3.1.2	Standard Service to Ro-Ro Cargo										
3.1.2.1	Loading or Unloading of Ro-Ro Cargo (n61)	Regulated	Per ton	3.50	0% Rate	44.10	7.94	3.50	0% Rate	42.80	7.70
(n61): Vessel portic	in of this tariff will be charged to the Shipping line (or representative), unless maritime shipping contract indicates otherwise. If Vessel portion of this tariff is charged to the cargo consignee, then IGV	(IVA) shall be applicable to	o this tariff.								
Section 3.2	Special Services - Services to the Vessel	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
3.2.1	Re-stow of Ro-Ro cargo										
	Re-stow via vessel	Regulated	Per ton	57.92	0% Rate			50.30	Tasa 0%		
	Re-stow via quay (n62)	rogulatoa	Per ton	112.88	0% Rate			99.00	Tasa 0%		
	Transhipment of Ro-Ro cargo										
	Transhipment of Ro-Ro cargo - Complete cycle (n63)	Non Regulated	Per ton	74.00	0% Rate						
	Use of Operational Area - Transhipment (n64)										
	Dias: 1-3 (Tiempo libre - included in the special service ro-ro cargo transhipment)				ee						
	Days: 4 – 10 (Price for total period or fraction period)	No Regulado	Per ton	48.80	Tasa 0%						
	Days: 11 - onwards (Price per day or fraction day)		Per ton/day	20.00	Tasa 0%						
	cable to the cargo that is re-stowed in the same hold (level) or in another hold (level) of the vessel which in both cases cargo requires to be temporarily transferred to the quay.										
	ice includes 3 free days of storage which applies after completion of cargo discharge operation of the vessel. s section are applicable to all types of vehicle and machinery.										
(n64): Prices of thi	s section are applicable to all types of vehicle and machinery.										
Section 3.3	Special Service of Use of Operational Area (Port Terminal) - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
	Use of Operational Area - All traffic (except transhipment) (n64)										
3.3.1.1	Days: 1 - 3 (Free time - included in Standard Service)	Regulated				Fn					
	Days: 4 – 10 (Price for total period or fraction period)	Non Regulated	Per ton			90.00	16.20				
3.3.1.3	Days: 11 - onwards (Price per day or fraction day)		Per ton/day			20.00	3.60				
Section 3.4	Special Service of Temporary Depot - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
3.4.1	Temporary Depot Integrated Service - All traffic (n65)										
3.4.1.1	Ro-Ro cargo in general - Includes use of operational area until day 10		Per ton			120.00	21.60				
	Use of operational area from day 11 onwards (Price per day or fraction day)	Non Regulated	Per ton/day			10.00	1.80				
3.4.1.3	Other services (n66)			Se	ee section 3.5						
(n65): This is applic	able whenever APM Terminals Callao S.A. is appointed as Temporary Depot (code 3014) after cargo has been previously coordinated and accepted by APMTC (Subject to space availability). It inclu	des the Standard Service	cargo portion, use of operation	al area until day 10, tei	mporary depot docum	nentation emission (volu	ante) and transmissio	on to Customs. First th	ree calendar days ar	re free of charge and ar	e part of the
Observational Constitute 1	None of this section are preferable to all these of unbidge and markings.										

Standard Service. Prices of this section are applicable to all types of vehicles and machinery. (n66): Prices of section 3.5 apply to other services of Temporary Depot, independently from the number of storage days of RoRo cargo. Section 3.5 Other Special Services to Ro-Ro Cargo (Port Terminal & Temporary Depot) - Services to the Cargo Nature Unit of charge Vessel (Tariff) Vessel (IGV) Cargo (Tariff) Cargo (IGV) Vessel (IGV) Cargo (Tariff) Cargo (IGV) Cargo (Tariff) Cargo (IGV)

3.5.1	Handling for registry of Ro-Ro cargo (n67)	Non Regulated	Per ton			11.00	1.98
3.5.1	Extra movement of Ro-Ro cargo (n68)	Non Nogulatou	Per ton			2.50	0.45
3.5.	Deconsolidation/Consolidation						
3.5.2	Deconsolidation/Consolidation of Ro-Ro cargo with MAFIs (n69)		Per MAFI			281.00	50.58
3.5.2	Desconsolidation/Consolidation of Ro-Ro cargo en MAFI's with Mobile Harbour Cranes (Price per shift or fraction shift) (n70)	Non Regulated	Per Shift			1,250.00	225.00
3.5.2	Deconsolidation/Consolidation of MAFI's (n59)		Per MAFI	83.00	14.94		
(n67) : This	afers to handling of cargo using gangs and/or equipment for the registry or inspection of the cargo, as per request of the user, (cargo owner or consignee), or authorities.						

Intry: I na revers to handling of cargo using gangs and/or equipment for the registry or inspection of the cargo, say per request of the user, (cargo owner or consignee), or authorities. (Indit): Additional moment of R-R-to cargo within the Mathycope Noth Terminal Included in the Standard Service, and upon request of the user, (cargo owner or consignee), or competent authority. (Indit): This aspectation in the National per service in the Standard Service, and upon request of the user, (cargo owner or consignee), or competent authority. (Indit): This aspectation is the service in the National per service in the Standard Service, and upon request of the user, (cargo owner or consignee), or competent authority. (Indit): This aspectation is the service in the National per service in the Standard Service, and upon request of the user, (cargo owner or consignee), or competent authority. (Indit): This aspectation is the service in the National per service in the Standard Service, and upon request AdV Teams). This is moved to the cargo consignee. (Indit): Service induces the user All Mobile History Cranes, for special treatment of Ro-Ro cargo is the operational area, for the period of for (N) hours in order to separate/whites/whites/authority of the cargo consignee. (Indit): Service in available). Mobile History Cranes are available.

SECTION 4		SOLID BULK CAR	GO								
Section 4.1	Standard Service	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
4.1.1	Standard Service to the Vessel - Services to the Vessel										
4.1.1.1	Use or rental of berth (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n1)	Regulated	Total LoA (m) x Hours	1.69	0% Rate			1.42	Tasa 0%		
4.1.2	Standard Service to Solid Bulk Cargo - Services to the Cargo										
4.1.2.1	Loading or Unloading of Solid Bulk	Regulated	Per ton			9.37	1.69			7.80	1.40
Section 4.2	Special Services - Services to the Vessel	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
4.2.1	Hatches or Hold Lids(n6)										
4.2.1.1	Movement of ISO hatches	Regulated	Per move	0.00	0% Rate						
Section 4.3	Special Services - Services to the Cargo		Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
4.3.1	Remove/place of artificial separation in vessel's hold										
4.3.1.1	Remove of artificial separation in vessel's hold	Regulated	Per operation			2,000.00	360.00				
4.3.2	Use of Operational Area - All traffic					_					
4.3.2.1	Days: 1 - 5 (Free time - included in Standard Service) (n71)	Regulated				Fn					
4.3.2.2	Days: 6 – 15 (Price for whole period or fraction period)		Per ton			2.90	0.52				
4.3.2.3	Days: 16 – 30 (Price for whole period or fraction period)	Non Regulated	Per ton			4.00	0.72				
4.3.2.4	Days: 31 - onwards (Price per day or fraction day)		Per ton/day			0.40	0.07				
	Other services										
4.3.3.1	Additional weighing (Extra movement is not included) (n72)	Non Regulated	Per truck			21.00	3.78				
(n71): Free days a	are given to goods which use absorbing towers and silos.										
(n72) This service	e shall be provided within facilities of Multipurpose North Terminal as per request of user or authorities. (Extra) movement of solid buk cargo is requested from its stacking area to the Gates area. Suc	h service does not include	extra movement service								

SECTION 5		LIQUID BULK CAP	GO								
Section 5.1	Standard Service	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
5.1.1	Standard Service to the Vessel - Services to the Vessel										
5.1.1.1	Use or rental of berth (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n1)	Regulated	Total LoA (m) x Hours	1.69	0% Rate			1.42	Tasa 0%		
5.1.2	Standard Service to Liquid Bulk Cargo - Services to the Cargo										
5.1.2.1	Loading or Unloading of Liquid Bulk	Regulated	Per ton			5.65	1.02				
			1							1	
Section 5.2	Special Services - Services to the Cargo	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
5.2.1	Use of Contention Barriers										
5.2.1.1	Use of Contention Barriers (Tariff per day or fraction day) (n73)	Regulated	Per day			1,758.00	316.44			1,590.00	286.20
(n73): This is appli	cable for the use of contention barriers during loading and unloading operations of hazardous substances and/or goods such as hydrocarbons and other liquid bulk. Service includes placing and unp	acing contention barriers a	is well as cleaning and drying c	of contention barriers.	Tariff of this service d	uring loading/unloading	g operations of hazar	dous liquid bulk shall b	e applicable to the ca	rgo consignee, unless	otherwise detailed
in the maritime ship	ping contract.										

SECTION 6		PASSENGERS	1								
Section 6.1	Standard Service	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
6.1.1	Standard Service to the Vessel - Services to the Vessel										
6.1.1.1	Use or rental of berth (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n1)	Regulated	Total LoA (m) x Hours	1.69	0.30						
6.1.2	Standard Service per Passenger										
6.1.2.1	Standard Service per Passenger (n74)	Regulated	Per Passenger			19.98	3.60				
(n74): It applies to	every passenger embarked or disembarked; if the same passenger disembarks and disembarks (on the same or different vessel) the tariff is applied each time. Children under 12 years old and crew	v members are not subject	to charge.								

SECTION 7	OTHER COMMON SERVICES TO THE VESSEL (n75)										
Section 7.1	Special Services - Services to the Vessel	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
7.1.1	Use of Contention Barriers										
7.1.1.1	Use of Contention Barriers (Tariff per hour or fraction hour) (n76)	Regulated	Por día	1,758.00	316.44			1,590.00	286.20		
7.1.2	Hold Cleaning (n77)										
7.1.2.1	Vessel Holds cleaning (price per gang-shift or fraction) (n78)		Per gang/Shift	510.00	91.80						
7.1.2.2	Unloading of non-hazardous solid waste (price per M3 or fraction) (n79)	Non Regulated	Per M3	255.00	45.90						
7.1.2.3	Unloading of hazardous solid waste (price per M3 or fraction) (n80)		Per M3	400.00	72.00						
7.1.3	Sludge Management										
7.1.3.1	Oily Waste Management (n81)		Per truck	1,326.00	238.68						
7.1.3.2	Unloading of solid waste (price per M3 or fraction) (n82)	Non Regulated	Per M3	357.00	64.26						
7.1.3.3	Management of non-Hazardous solid waste - non recoverables (price per M3 o fracción) (n83)	Non Rogalatoa	Per M4	357.00	64.26						
7.1.3.4	Management of Hazardous solid waste (price per M3 or fraction) (n84)		Per M3	500.00	90.00						
7.1.4	Other services										
7.1.4.1	Water supply (n85)	Non Regulated	Per ton	10.60	1.91						
7.1.4.2	Phone service	Non Regulated	Per activity	Per q	uote						
(n75) Services app	slicable to al type of vessels.										

(n76): This is applicable for the use of contention barriers during fuel supply coverations to the vessel. Service includes glacing and unplacing contention barriers as well as cleaning and drving service. Tariff for contention barriers shall be applicable to the shipping line or its repr (7) This service will apply to users ramed "blents of ordinary service" which refers to bashing or discharging cargo not compatible with products to be bashed. This includes vessel hald cleaning service shall not be applicable to discharging and bashing operations of incompatible with products to be bashed. This includes vessel hald cleaning service with applicable to discharging and bashing operations of incompatible goods of same vessel call, in other words, to discharging cargo not compatible with products to be bashed. This includes vessel hald cleaning service yield of section 7.1.2.1 of Tariff Rates) and unbedring of sold washe (price of section 7.1.2.2 and/or 7.1.2.3), as result of dearing process, and it does not include washing of holds. (n78): This service refers to picking up solid wastage onboard the vessel such as materials from lashing (wood, cardboard and others) as well as other authorized solid wastage (wastage of shipped or unloaded cargo, etc.).

(n79): This refers to unbading sold wastage onboard the vessel such as materials from tashing lunced, cardboard and others) as well as other authorized sold wastage (wastage of shipped or unbaded cargo, etc.) not classified as dangenous. Service includes temporary store in the terminal facility if necessary, as well as final waste disposal. Minimum invoice shall be USD 255. (n80): This refers to unbading hazardous sold wastage onboard the vessel from the classified of shipped or waste disposal of waste et sold. Second and others) as well as other authorized sold wastage (wastage of shipped or unbaded cargo, etc.) not classified as dangenous. Service includes temporary store in the terminal facility if necessary, as well as final waste disposal. Minimum invoice shall be USD 255. (r81): Price of this service includes collection and final disposal of oily waste from vessel. (r82): This service releases to discharging or collecting from vessels recoverable waste from vessels (such as: plastics, plastic or metal cools, wood, cardboard, paper, magazines and any other of the same type), classified as non-dargenous. Price of service applies to those cases where APII Terminals Calao S.A. does not carry out vessel hold clearing service. Minimum invice shall be USD 357. (n3): This service refers to discharging or collecting from vessels non-recoverable wastle classified as non-dangeous. Service includes temporary store in the terminal facility if necessary, as well as final wastle disposal. Price of service applies to those cases where APM Terminals Calato S.A. does not carry out wessel hold classify service (sector 7.1.2). Minimum invices shall be USD 357. (r49). This service refers to discharging or collecting from vessels hazardous solid vessels hazardous

SECTION 8 COMMERCIAL POLICIES (n86) Section 8.1 tion of loading 8.1.1 Cancellation of container loading and withdraw of container (n87) 20' Conta 40' Conta Per container Per container 217.00 39.06 8111 Non Regulated 272.00 48.96 8.1.2 Cancellation of break bulk and ro-ro cargo loading (n88)

notions, see Charter V of Tariffs Regulation and Co ails on the scope and rcial Policy of APM Terminals Callao S.A. publis hed on website: www.apmterminalscallao.com.pe (n87). This is acolicable whenever the user (consistence, representative or shicoing line) withdraws a container after cancelling container lader on source costs involved in standard service cancellation and container withdraw. In this case standard service tariff shall not be acolicable. It acolies for full and empty containers. Tariffs of section 1.2 (for empty) or 1.3 (for full that refer to the use of the operational area acolied if the containers days note than 48 hours. (nd8): This is applicable whenever the user (consignee, representative or shipping line) withdraws the cargo that has not been shipped due to overbooking, stack weight, stow limitations, change of vessel, among others. Standard service (cargo portion) shall be changed as well as the use of operating area; (Port Termina). For use of operating area; the tariffs stated in section 2.1 and 3.1 shall be applicable if break bulk and no-no cargo stay

r than the free time granted by the standard service to these kinds of cargo

Section 8.2	Berthing window reservation	Nature	Unit of charge	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)	Vessel (Tariff)	Vessel (IGV)	Cargo (Tariff)	Cargo (IGV)
8.2.1	Contracting of berth window reservation for vessels										
8.2.1.1	Contracting of guaranteed berth window reservation for regular traffic vessels with ro-ro cargo	Non Regulated	by vessel landfall	10,000.00	1,800.00						

SECTION 9	N 9 SURCHARGES (n89)						
Section 9.1	General surcharges	Unit of charge	USD (\$)	IGV	Total		
9.1.1	Certificates and receipts						
9.1.1.1	New receipt printing	Per receipt	10.00	1.80	11.80		
9.1.1.2	Issue of weight certificate	Per document	5.00	0.90	5.90		
9.1.1.3	Issue of copy of weighing ticket and/or tally note	Per document	5.00	0.90	5.90		
9.1.1.4	Letter of amendment and/or sending new details to SUNAT	Per document or new transmission	20.00	3.60	23.60		
9.1.1.5	New collection settlement (n90)	Per document	8.00	1.44	9.44		
(n90): This applies	nformation and scoop, nefer to Charter V, section 5.6 of the Traffin Regulation and Commercial Policy of APM Terminals Callio S.A. published on website: www.apmterminaliscalieo.com.pe when a collection statement is generated more man core by the user, et subject to IGV. See section 5.6 f the Tariffs Regulation and Commercial Policy of APM Terminals Callio S.A.						
Section 9.2	Surcharges applicable to the Vessel	Unit of charge	USD (\$)	IGV	Total		
9.2.1	Surcharges for non-use or non-release						
9.2.1.1	Offset for not used crew (n92)	Per crew/hour	162.00	29.16	191.16		
9.2.1.2	No release of berth	Per hour	600.00	Not subject to IGV	600.00		
9.2.2	Liquid Spill Management Surcharges						
9.2.2.1	Liquid spill management (n93)	Per case	Subje	ect to price quote			

3.2.2.1 Liquit spin intelligence (115) (162) The stud clear galaxies been you can be concluded and bury (163) This applies when liquids are spiled on the water area or query of the Multipurpose North Terminal due to user's responsibility. It includes removing and/or collecting and final disposal of the substances, in accordance with current regulations. This surcharge will apply only when APMIT carries out the spill

Section 9.3	Surcharges applicable to the Cargo	Unit of charge	USD (\$)		Total
9.3.1	Change of status				
9.3.1.1	Change of container status	Per container	50.00	9.00	59.00
9.3.1.2	Change of non-containerized cargo status	Per B/L	108.60	19.55	128.15
9.3.2	Late arrival				
9.3.2.1	Late arrival of containers	Per container	160.00	28.80	188.80
9.3.2.2	Late arrival of break bulk cargo	Per ton	2.40	0.43	2.83
9.3.2.3	Late arrival of Ro-ro cargo	Per unit	150.00	27.00	177.00
9.3.2.4	Late arrival of solid bulk cargo	Per unit	1.50	0.27	1.77
9.3.2.5	Late arrival of liquid bulk cargo (n94)	Per unit	1.00	0.18	1.18
9.3.3	Late submission				
9.3.3.1	Late submission of shipping documents of containers (n95)	Per DAM	85.00	15.30	100.30
9.3.4	Missing, cancelling or rescheduling appointments (n96)				
9.3.4.1	Missing an appointment (n97)	Per appointment	16.00	2.88	18.88
2.3.4.2	Cancelling or rescheduling an appointment (n98)	Per appointment	10.50	1.89	12.39
9.3.5	Rescheduling services				
9.3.5.1	Rescheduling movement for containers (n99)	Per container	100.00	18.00	118.00
9.3.6	Other surcharges to the Cargo				
9.3.6.1	Bulk cargo re-delivery to truck (n100)	Per truck	225.00	40.50	265.50
9.3.6.2	Liquid spill management (n93)	Per case	Por	cotización	
n94): This applies	s only to shipping through tanker trucks.				

(n95): This applies only to the di (n96): Appointments will last one (01) hour.

(rd)? Missing an appointment means a user does not attend within the period granted by APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A., and also when the user tries to cancel or reschedule its appointment during the period between one hour and one minute before the appointment a cancellation surcharge applies when the user cancels the appointment within eight and one hours before the start of the appointment. The rescheduling surcharge applies when the user res ing surcharge will be charged if the user does it eight (26) hours before the appointment. edules the appointment within eight and one hours before the start of the first appointment. No cancellation or (n98): The c rescheduling

(r89). The surbarys applies when the customer or its representative, either failing to attend or cancelling a scheduler and approved container movement service (related to an inspection, consolidation/deconsolidation or other service), requests the rescheduling of such services. The user requests rescheduling to be operating the solution within the scheduler and an approved container movement service (related to an inspection, consolidation/deconsolidation or other service), requests the rescheduling of such services. The user requests rescheduling to be operating requested (relative) and the moltaxion rescheduling to be operating requested (relative) and the solution of the such applications. The deadine to cancel a moltaxion service is before § ... on the service is application. The deadine is the such application service applies of each endertainer custom is relative). The service is applied to a scheduling to the service is applied to a scheduling of the service is applied to a scheduling of the service is applied to a scheduling to the service is applied to a scheduling of the service is app est is

(n00); This applies when solid cargo fails to the ground while uploading it from abso to truck or from hopper to truck's inefficiency (e.g. not closing truck's door property). It includes state cleaning and balk cargo re-delivery to truck. Surcharge will be charged to the user (co

## COMMERCIAL POLICIES

DISCOUNTS, OFFERS AND PROMOTIONS

Decounts, offers and promotions are commonly accepted practices that answer to compensatory orcumstances which shall be determined by APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A. in compliance with the principle of non-discrimination, equality, nonhibition of price transference and free election. In this regard, APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A. shall generally establish the following commercial practices of discounts, offers and promotions:

Discounts

Discounts shall be effective during the period established by APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A. User shall consider the possibility that discounts may not be renewed

Promotions and/or temporary offers APM TERNINUS CALLAO S.A. may temporary provide, as part of its commercial polocy, offers and/or promotions, as long as permanent equivalent conditions remain. For cases tosens in Section 5.1 is not 5.1 of Tart's Regulation and Commercial Polocy, APM TERNINUS CALLAO S.A. shall publish on its website the effective term for temporary disc APM TERNINUS CALLAO S.A. shall also publish termination date or modification of discourts, promotion and/or offers on its website on time. ons and/or offers with details for the ackn

APIN IT HANNESS CALL OF THE APPLICATION OF DISCOUNTS, OFFERS AND PROMOTIONS APIN TFRNINALS CALLAO S.A. shall provide discourts, offers and/or promotions to fees of current Tariffs and/or Prices applicable to the Vessel and/or the Cargo considering the following criteria

APM TERMINUS OLLAO S.A. that provide desconts, others and/or promotions to new or same is a structure in an attract compatibility of the application of discourts and/or promotions. Generation for more demand of services provided by Vessels, Cargo and others. Generation for more demand of services provided by Vessels, Cargo and others. Generation for more demand of services provided by Vessels, Cargo and others. Generation for more demand of services provided by Vessels, Cargo and others. Generation for more productions, other and/or promotions shall be established according to doxing frequency, cargo volume and other others that are applicable by its nature. Descurits, offers and/or promotions are addressed to all duly incorporated and formally represented User.

## SPECIAL SERVICES WITH DISCOUNTS FIXED IN THE CONCESSION AGREEMENT

act with a hundred per cent discount (100%), whenever the User requests this as comple

PAPUN ESHIVLCS IMIN DISCUSIONI STACED IN THE VUNCESSION AND CELEMIN PAPIN TERMINAS CALLON S A shall provide the folyanig Special Services established in the Concess Hatch monitization (SD Hatches) Restlowage of containers (HatCh or you quit) Shipping lunicating and delivey nor ISO/COG (Additiona) - container 20 and 40 foot Hoticottal moment in the Multicypare (HatTh There Hatching of Caspo per registry (with or without forkitts) Reefer energy Reefer inspection and monitoring Assembling and disassembling of clip system on reefer Gensets

These Special Services shall be provided considering principles set forth in the Tariff's Regulation and Commercial Policy, and the Concession Contract, so APM TERMINALS CALLAD S.A. and the User may not bridge rules and practices that may after competition of Terminal Services, or that implies abusive and ineffic For such reason, above detailed port services shall be provided as per regular and reasonable operations that Foreign Trade demands.

Description details of each service are included in Chapter VII of Services Summary of the Tariff's Regulation and Commercial Policy.

RESERVE OF GUARANTEED BERTHING MINDOW Space may be reserved for Vessel's doubing provided that this has been previously arranged between APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A. and the shipping lines as per terms and conditions set forth in the Operations Regulations and procedures from the Berthing Window Reservation for Regular Service Ve Space may be re 8 14 of the Corr

## APPLICATION OF TAX ON GENERAL SALES (IGV)

The rates and prices of standard and special services taxed at zero percent (0%) rate, which by version 4.0 of Tariff Scheme were listed as exempt from VAT, refer to fhose services according to the VAT Law considered as exports of services. Rate of 0% will apply as long as the User is considered under the cast Casey Careff. Other than that the unsert fact VAT amounting to 18% will apply.

## PAYMENT CONDITIONS

Currency of Payment: Tariff and prices in American Doisrs (US\$) may be canceled in Nuevos Soles (S/.) according to the average sale exchange rate of the financial system indicated by Superintendence of Bank, Insurance and AFP (SBS) at the date of payment

Form of Payment: Payments may be through bank account transference, deposit or by check in the same bank that for this purpose will be assigned by APM TERMINALS CALLAO S.A.

Prim or Primet: Primets half be done according to fe following conductors: Both of Primets Primets half be done according to the following condications: a) Standard Services - Import: Before the cargo is picked up from the Terminal. b) Standard Services - Export: when the apported data is requested to note to enter the cargo to the Terminal for its shipment. c) Spaced Services - Export: when the apported data is requested to note to enter the cargo to the Terminal for its shipment. c) Spaced Services - Export: When the apported data is requested to pick up the cargo to the Terminal. c) Spaced Services - Export: When the apported data is requested to pick up the cargo to the Terminal. c) Spaced Services - Export: When the apport data is requested to before PAPI TERMINALS CALLAO S.A. and a customer, payment conditions shall be executed according to the terms established in the Contract.

### OFFERS AND REDUCTIONS OF TARIFES AND PRICES

Offlex or tarfifs and/or grives indications staph is Individue companies, but also is accoming angua, in order for the offler or discussion to apply to the companies between groups, the belowing conditions must be net, at least. (I) that the principal or greent company, has sent the list of companies which ends ared or will accede to the offer, this list must be

In a diase of the offers lated below, the lated roy rote to be charged for storage a seconded days off of user a seconded days off of user a seconded days off of user a seconded days of a diase below. The diase seconded days of a diase below is a diase of the diase storage days of a diase below is a diase of the diase storage days of a diase below.

### (Group 1) SPECIAL OFFER FOR DRY CARGO CONTAINERS IN APM TERMINALS CALLAO'S TEMPORARY DEPOT

APN Terminals Calac (APNITC) has set special offers for the containers processed as Temporary Depot (code 3314) that meet the requirements below, according to the type of operation. Offers include the extension of days free of use of operational area and/or discounts on the price of the integrated temporary deposit temporary deposit temporary Deposit temporary Deposit (code 3314) that meet the requirements below, according to the type of operation. Offers include the extension of days free of use of operational area and/or discounts on the price of the integrated temporary deposit temporary deposite tempor

## 1.1 Discount on Integrated Service Price and extension of free days - dry cargo import

 Target group: Importers of dry cargo containers (considnees or its renner -customs brokers, logistics operators, etc.).

# Segment: Importers who address dry cargo to APMTC's Temporary Depot.

-Temporary offer: Importers of dry cargo (consignees or its representatives -customs brokens, logistics operators, etc.) who guarantee minimum amounts equal to or greater than 200, 300, 800, 1.6 thousands and 3 thousand containers through the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area (taking into account the 10 days including in the Integrated Service of Import Temporary Depot extenses 1.4.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tarif Lac) as below.

(i) ≥ 200 to 299 containers = 10 extra free days (resulting in a total of 20 free days)

(m) ≥ 300 to 799 containers = USD 40 discount from the price set out in sections 14.1.1 and 14.1.2 of the Tariff List for incort containers and 10 extra free days to those already oranted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff (reaching a total of 20 free days)

(iii) > 2600 to 1,599 containers = USD 40 discount from the price set out in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff (reaching a total of 30 free days)

(i) 2 1600 to 2999 containers = USD 90 discourt from the price set out in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff (reaching a total of 30 free days) (i) 2 3,000 containers = USD 90 discourt from the price set out in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to the tariff List for import containers and 20 extra free days to those already granted in subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.

rters may apply or request this promotion until December 31, 2023

### Requirements

The minimum volumes of the offer will be accounted for annually. That is, in the 12 months following the date of the agreement (between APAITC and the user) to start accounting for the volumes (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for offer is accepted and it is agreed to start accounting on October 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made until September 30, 2023. For this purpose, users must submit to the commercial area of APAITC the projections of containers to be imported in the annual pariod indicated above, in order to determine the availability of space at the terminal.

h the event that the user fails to comply with entering the committed volume of containers into the DT 3014 within 12 months, an additional period of six (06) months may be granted to comply with the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period, the user has entered into the DT (3014) 100% of the committed volume. This additional period will be granted as long as it has been verified that, in the first 12-month accounting period.

# I, after the end of the lwele (12) months of accounting (or the 18 months in the cases that apply the extension of term), it is verified that the minimum volumes required for these offers have not been reached, APMTC will apply a penalty (the most favourable) to the user. Two types of penalties will be taken into account, but only one penalty will apply and it will be the one that is most favourable to the user. The penalties to be considered are as follows:

Paraby 1 APUTC will charge, as appropriate, the prices established in subsection 1.4.1 of the Tariff List in force at the time of verification (which refers to a package of services and the use of the operating area in temporary Depot 3014 for dry import containers). That is, in the case of discourts, the prices of subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List (which refers to the temporary degot envices and the use of the operating area in temporary Depot 3014 for dry import containers). That is, in the case of discourts, the prices of subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List (which refers to a package of services and the use of the operating area in temporary Depot 3014 for dry import containers). That is, in the case of discourts are provided in success of what the rew default range (X) would contrainers of the discourt and the case of discourts in the prices of subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List (will be charged (which refers to the dign) for the additional days used after the ten days included in the package of Temporary Deposit services of subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the penalty for discourt and use of the operational areas will include a the containers that have finally entered the DT 3014.

For example, if the user accessed the third range of the promotion (from 800 to 1.599 containers) and promised to enter 800 containers - tow which a descount of USD 40 per containers and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational area. but in the accounting term it only manages to enter 700 containers area days and do and defining to the discount of USD 40 per containers and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the tree days granted, given that 700 containers were reached and this southing more than paying for each of the 700 containers were reached and the south reace of the second time granted (20 days of use of the operational area) and no the additional 20 days of (a total of 30 days of use of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the process of subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.5 (which corresponds to the use of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the process of subsections 1.4.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 (which corresponds to the use of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the process of subsections 1.4.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 (which corresponds to the use of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the process of subsections 1.4.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 (which corresponds to the user of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the process of subsections 1.4.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 (which corresponds to the use of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the process of subsections 1.4.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 (which corresponds to the user of the operating area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, then user will be charged t

Another example of penalty i, if the user accesses the fourth range of the pornotion (tion 1.600 to 2.999 containers) and promised to enter 2.000 containers - for which a discount of USD Sip per container and 20 additional free days would apply, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. but in the accounting term 1 and provide to the 2.000 containers - for which a discount of USD Sip per container and 20 additional free days would apply, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. Due to the additional and a approximately in the access of the fee days used apply, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. Due to the additional and as approximately in the access of the fee days used apply, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the 200 containers were reached and the total of the additional and as approximately in the access of the fee days used apply, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the additional and as approximately in the access of the fee days used apply. The additional and as approximately in the additional and as approximately and the access of the fee days used and additional and as approximately and the additional additional and as approximately and the additional additinter additional additional

Perturb 2 In the case of discourds, the user will pay the amount of the discourt on the number of containers missing to reach the target committed to APUTC. In the case of the additional free days that have been granted, the penalty applies to the containers that have finally entered the DT 3014 and its application is the same as that described in penalty 1; that is, in case of no-compliance, the final days that company (1) minuth the values finally entered will be assigned and will be darged for the days that have been gravited in excess to what would correspond to the new default range (2); in case of not enabling any promotion rank. The prices of subsections 1.4.1.1.4.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 of the Tartf will be darged (which refers to darging for the advisional days used after the advisional days the darging that the darged (which refers to darging for the advisional days used after the advisional days that the advisional days that the advisional days that the advisional day to advise the advisional day to advise the advise advised to the advise of the advised that the advise advised to the advised of the advised to the target (2) in case of not advised to the advise that the target (2) in case of not reacting any promotion rank. The prices of subsections 1.4.1.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 of the Tartf will be darged (which refers to darget (2) in case of not reacting any promotion rank. The prices of subsections 1.4.1.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 of the Tartf will be darged (which refers to darget (2) in case of not reacting any promotion rank. The prices of subsections 1.4.1.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 of the Tartf will be darged (which refers to darget (2) in case of not reacting any promotion rank. The prices of subsections 1.4.1.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 of the Tartf will be darged (which refers to darget (2) in case of not reacting any promotion rank. The prices of subsections 1.4.1.1.4 and 1.4.1.5 of the Tartf will be darget (2) in case of the reacting and the readvis reacting and the readve rea

For example, If the user accessed the third range of the pornotion (times 00 to 1,599 containers) and promised to enter 800 containers, and the descurd of USD 40 per container and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas, but in the seconal range of the pontion (times) to 1,599 containers) and promised to enter 800 containers, and the use of the ted operational areas, but in the seconal range of the pontion (time) in the case of the field containers in the seconal range of the pontion (time) in the case of the ted operational areas, but in the seconal range of the pontion (time) in the case of the ted operational areas, but in the seconal range of the pontion (time) in the case of the ted operational areas, but in the seconal range of the pontion (time) in the case of the ted operational areas and to the dobtina 20 days of use of the operational areas) and the ted operational areas and the voltance is the seconal range of the pontion (time) via 10 days of use of the operational areas and to the additional areas) and to the additional 20 days of (a total of 30 days of (a total areas) and to the operational areas) and the additional fore days voltances in the asses of the ted operational areas. And the seconal range of the pontion (time) areas (time

This offer unifies promotions 1.1 and 1.4 described in version 11.1 of the Tariff List without altering in any way the benefit granted to users.

In case of changes in the prices of the subsections 1.4.1.1 or 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List, the discounts of USD 40, USD 50 or USD 60 apply to these modified prices in force at the time of invicing. See invicing details in the Regulation of Tariffs and Commercial Policy of APM Terminals Calac.

## bility of space determined by APMTC

### 1.2 Discount on Integrated Service Price and extension of free days - dry cargo export

ars (exporters, forwarders or its representatives –customs brokers, logistics operators, etc- and other users) of containers with dry export cargo. - Target group: General i

### Segment: Exporters who address dry cargo to APMTC's Temporary Depot.

Temporary offer: Exporters (flowarders or its representatives -castoms brokens, logistics operators, etc.) who guarantee minimum amounts of more than 300, 700, 800, and 3000 containers using the APAITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area use (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot using the APAITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area use (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot using the APAITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area use (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot using the APAITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area use (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot using the APAITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area use (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot using the APAITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions of the operating area use (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot used (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot used (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot used (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot used (taking into account the 7 days including in the Integrated Service of Export Temporary Depot used (taking into account the 7 days including into

(i) ≥ 300 to 699 containers = 3 extra free days (resulting in a total of 10 free days)

(ii)  $\geq$  700 hasta 799 contenedores = USD 20 discount from the price set out in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers and 3 extra free days (resulting in a total of 10 free days)

(ii) ≥ 800 to 2999 containes = USD 20 discount from the price set out in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers and 8 exits free days (resulting in a total of 15 free days) (iv) ≥ 3,000 containers = USD 20 discount from the price set out in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers and 13 exits free days (resulting in a total of 25 free days)

ters may apply or request this promotion until December 31, 2023.

The minimum volumes of the offer will be accounted for annually. That is, in the 12 months following the date of the agreement (between APMITC and the user) to start accounting for the volumes (for example and as a hyp purpose, users must submit to the commercial area of APMITC the projections of containers to be imported in the annual period indicated above, in order to determine the availability of space at the terminal.

In the event that the user fails to comply with entering the committed volume of containers into the DT 3014 within 12 months, an additional period of six (06) months may be granted to comply with the committed volume. This additional decide by the North Terminal.

# If, after the end of the twelve (12) months of accounting (or the 18 months in the cases that apply the ext user. The negatives to be considered are as follows:

Particle in the prices established in advanction 1.4.2 of the Twell List in force at the time of verification (which refers to a package of services and the use of the operating area in Temporary Dapot 3014 for dry seport containers). That is, in the case of discounts, the prices of advancements, the prices of advancements in the second area (which refers to the temporary depot services and the use of the operating area in Temporary Dapot 3014 for dry seport containers). That is, in the case of discounts, the prices of advancements in the second area (which refers to the temporary depot services and the use of the operating area in Temporary Dapot 3014 for dry seport containers). That is, in the case of discounts, the prices of advancements is a discount area (which refers to the temporary depot services area (in the case of discount, the prices of advancements is a discount of advancement of the temporary depot services area (in the case of discount, the prices of advancements is a discount of the temporary depot services area (in the case of advancement of the case) is a discount of the case of advancement of the prices of advancements of the prices of

The user accessed the third range of the promotion (rem 800 to 1.599 containers) and promised to enter 800 containers - for which a discount of USD 20 per containers and 80 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 15 days of use of the operational area-, but in the accounting term it only manages to enter 700 containers and the operational area- total and refering to the discound of USD 20 per containers and 80 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 15 days of use of the operational area-, but in the accounting term it only manages to enter 700 containers and the store of the operational area-, but in the accounting term it only manages to enter 700 containers and the first operational area from days of the eart of the operational area-, but in the accounting term it only manages to enter 700 containers and the store days and the correspond. (In the case of the operational area- in total) and no the additional (Bd days of (a total of 15 days of use of the operational area (in the 700 containers and the store of the additional (Bd days of (a total of 15 days of use of the operational area (in the 700 containers and the store of the additional (Bd days of (a total of 15 days of use of the operational area) that would have been granted; then, for the 700 containers, the user will be charged the promotion (in the case of the operational area) from days (11 days (1) to days (1) in the case of the operational area (in the 700 containers and (12 days (14 days (14

worker example of penalty 1, if the user accessed the fourth range of the promotion (equal to or more than 3 thousand containers) and promised to enter 4.000 containers - for which a discount of USD 20 per container and 13 additional free days would apply, which means exacting a total of 20 days of use of the occessful areas, but in the accessful areas, but in the accounting term it only manages to enter 20 containers in this scenario, and in the case of the discount in the user would have buy to the 200 containers entered in an DT 301 the prices of subactions 14.21 (which is nothing more than paying USD 20 for each of the 200 containers entered), has been at the step and the step and the step and the prices of subactions 14.21 (which is nothing more than paying USD 20 for each of the 200 containers entered). To day 20 for each of the 200 containers entered in a the step and the step and

Percept 2: In the case of discounts, the user will pay the amount of the discount on the number of containers missing to reach the target committed to APMIC. In the case of the additional free days that have been granted, the penalty apples to the containers that have finally entered the DT 3014 and the application is the same as that described in penalty 1; that is, in case of non-compliance, the first days find of the discount on the number of containers missing to reach the target for the days that have been provided in excess to what would consepond to the new default range (2); in case of non-reacting for the additional days used aft the tree end spin calculation is a days and in the even default range (2); in case of non-reacting for the additional days used aft the tree end spin calculation is a data and the days that have been granted, the penalty end to the new default range (2); in case of non-reacting for the additional days used aft the tree end spin calculation is the same and the data frage (2); in case of non-termine the data frage (2); in ca

For example, If the user accessed the third range of the sometion (from 900 to 1.959 containers) and promised to senter 600 containers. To which a discussed of USD 20 per containers and the dags would consepond, which means making a stall of 15 dags of use of the operational areas. but in the accounting term it only manages to serier 700 containers. In this sometion the user will have to per USD 20 for each one of the 100 containers in the missed entering for achieve the promised target. In the case of the leage dags granted, given that 700 containers are used have to per USD 20 for each one of the 100 containers are the missed entering for achieve the promised target. In the case of the leage dags granted, given that 700 containers are maching at 15 days of use of the operating area) that would have been granted, then, for the 700 containers, the user will be advected the process of ubdection 14.2.4 (which corresponds to the use of the operational area) that would have been granted, that the time of verification. n this ume is in the

s from day 10 to day 15) in fore at the time of ventration. The sample depends of the time of ventration of the sound and the s

# This offer unifies promotions 1.2 and 1.5 described in version 11.1 of the Tariff List without altering in any way the benefit granted to users.

In case of chances in the prices of the subsections 1.4.2.1 or 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List. the discounts of USD 20 acolv to these modified prices in force at the time of invoicing. See invoicing details in the Resultation of Tariffs and Commercial Policy of APM Terminals Calago

his offer is subject to availability of space de termined by APMTC.

## 1.3 Discount on Integrated Service Price and extension of free days - Import/Export of dry cargo

Target group: General users (importensiconsignees and exportensiforwarders or its representatives –customs brokers, logistics operators, etc. - and other - Segment: Users who address dry cargo to APMITC's Temporary Depot.

- Temporary Offic: Uses who mobiles import and export dy range containers together who guarantee minimum anounts equal or now hem 300, 700, 800, 1600 and 3,000 containers through the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operational area with respect to the prices and days of use of free operating area containers through the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operational area with respect to the prices and days of use of free operating areas containers through the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operational area with respect to the prices and days of use of free operating areas containers through the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas containers to any the APMITC's Temporary Depot will be granted discounts and extensions in the use of operating areas and dispect to any temporary discounts and extensions and extensions in the use of operating areas and any temporary discounts and extensions area and any temporary discounts and extensions and any temporary discounts areas and any temporary discounts and any temporary discounts areas and any temporary discounts areas and any temporary discounts areas and any temporary discounts sidering in the Special Integrated Temporary Depot Se (i) < 200 to 699 containers = 10 additional free days with respect to the free days of use of operational area indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (which results in a total of 20 free days) and 3 ad ated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export contain

uarys (ii) > 2100 b 789 containers = USD 40 discount and 10 additional free days with respect to the prices and free days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 20 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and USD 20 discount and 3 additional free days with respect to the prices and free days indicated in sections 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and 1.4.2.2 of the tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total of 10 free days) and 1.4.2.2 of the tariff List for export containers (resulting in a total

 $\begin{array}{l} (\text{resulting in a total of 10 free days)}\\ (iii) \ \geq 800\ to\ 1,599\ containers\ =\ USD\ 40\ discount ontainers\ (interval)\ resulting\ in a total of\ 15\ free\ days)\\ (iv) \ \geq\ 1,600\ to\ 2,999\ containers\ =\ USD\ 50\ discount containers\ (resulting\ in\ a\ total\ of\ 15\ free\ days) \end{array}$ (r) ≥ 3.00 containers = USD 60 discount and 20 additional free days with respect to the prices and free days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 30 free days) and USD 20 discount and 13 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 30 free days) and USD 20 discount and 13 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 30 free days) and USD 20 discount and 13 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 30 free days) and USD 20 discount and 13 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 30 free days) and USD 20 discount and 13 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for import containers (resulting in a total of 30 free days) and USD 20 discount and 13 additional free days with respect to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List for export to the prices and days indicated in sections 1.4.2.2 of the

The minimum volumes of the differs will be accounted for annually; that is to say, in the 12 months following the date of the agreement (between APUTC and the user) to start counting the volumes (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for promotion is accepted and it is greed that the positing on October 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made of the agreement (between APUTC and the user) to start counting the volumes (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for promotion is accepted and it is greed that the positing on October 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made of the agreement (between APUTC and the user) to start counting the volumes (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for promotion is accepted and it is greed that the positing on October 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made until September 30, 2023). For the user has user for us

If, after the end of the herele (12) months of accounting (or the 18 months in the cases that apply the extension of term), it is verified that the minimum volumes required for these offers have not been reached, APMTC will apply a penalty (the most favorable) to the user. Two types of penalties will be taken into account, but only one penalty will apply and it will be the one that is most user. The penalties to be considered are as follows:

Pendb 1 APMIC will drange, as appropriate, the prices established in the subsections 14.1 and 14.2 of the Tariff List in from at the time of welfication (which refers to a package of services and the use of operational area in Temporary Depot 2014 for dy import and seport containers). That is, in the case of discourts, the prices of subsections 14.1 and 14.2 of the Tariff List (which refers to be improver) seport service package that includes 10 days free of use of the case of exports and the prices of subsections 14.1 and 14.2 of the Tariff List (which refers to be improver) depot service package that includes 10 days free of use of exposting area join the case of exports and the prices of subsections 14.1 and 14.2 of the Tariff List (which refers to be improver) depot service package that includes 10 days free of use of exposting area join the case of exposting the prices of subsections 14.1 and 14.2 of the Tariff List (which refers to be approved) areas joint area joint package that includes 10 days free of use of exposting the prices of subsections 14.1 and 14.2 of the Tariff List (list free tariff List (

For example, if the user accessed the fourth range of the promotion (from 1.600 to 2.999) containers) and promised to enter 2 housand containers (1 housand of import and 1 housand of export)-therefore, in the case of import, a discount of USD 3per container and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational area, and in the case of import, a discount of USD 2per container and 20 additional free days, which means reaching a total of 150 days of use of the operational area, the discount of USD 2per container and 20 additional free days, which means reaching a total of 150 days of use of the operational area, the discount of USD 2per container and 20 additional free days, which means reaching a total of 150 days of use of the operational area, the discount of USD 2per container and 20 additional free days, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational area, the discount of USD 20 deport, the process of the additional free days, which senting oner than paying for each of the the 30 containers reactive the amount of USD 20 in the two pays of the discount di

Example 2 In the case of discounts, the user will pay the amount of the discount on the number of containers missing to reach the target committed to APVITC. In the case of the additional free days that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted, the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the containers that have been granted with respect to the penalty spples to the penalty spples t

The case of imports, a discount of USD 30 per container and B additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. In the case of imports, a discount of USD 30 per container and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. In the case of imports, a discount of USD 30 per container and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. In the case of imports, a discount of USD 30 per container and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. In the case of imports, a discount of use of the case of imports, a discount of USD 30 per container and 20 additional free days would correspond, which means reaching a total of 30 days of use of the operational areas. In the discount grant is the case of imports, a discount of USD 30 per containers and with regards to the discount grant days of the discount gran

es promotions 1.3 and 1.6 described in version 11.1 of the Tariff List without altering in any way the benefit granted to users

In case of changes in the prices of the subsections 1.4.1 or 1.4.2 of the Tariff List, the discounts apply to these modified prices in force at the time of invoicing. See invoicing details in the Regulation of Tariffs and Comr ercial Policy of APM Terr

## This offer is subject to availability of space determined by APMTC.

### 1.4 Discount on the price of integrated service and extension of free days - Import/Export of dry cargo (only for new customers and without penalty)

- Target group: General users (importersiconsignees and exportersiforwarders or its representatives -customs brokers, logistics operators, etc. - and other users) of containers with import/export dry cargo. This offer is independent of the offers listed above (1.1 to 1.3); that is, those who are granted this promotion will not be eligible for offers from 1.1 to 1.3. Applies to new users

## Segment: Users who address dry cargo to APMTC's Temporary Depot.

- Temporary offer: Users who mobilize import and export dry cargo containers who guarantee minimum amounts equal or more than 150, 400, 800 and 1,500 conta free of use of operational area, according to the table below. ners through the APMTC's Temporary Depot will be granted a disc ount on the price of the Sp rvice for Import and Export Dry Conta ners (Sections 1.4.1.1, 1.4.1.2, 1.4.2.1 and 1.4.2.2 of the Tariff List) and an

e d use of operational area, according to the table below: 2 150 to 30 containers = For import containers a discount of USD 40 on the price indicated in sections 14.11 and 14.12 of the Tamif List and 10 free days in addition to those already granted in sections 14.11 and 14.12 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 20 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 20 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List and 20 free days in addition to those already granted in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List and 20 free days in addition to those already granted in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching a total of 30 free days); while for export containers a discount of USD 20 on the price indicated in sections 14.21 and 14.22 of the Tamif List (reaching

Requirements: The volumes of the promotions will be accounted for during the period of validity of the promotion, that is, between July 1, 2023 and December 31, 2023. For these offers there is no prior agreement or commitment of movements by the user vis-à-vis APM Terminals Calac

## (Group 2) PROMOTION FOR REFRIGERATED CARGO CONTAINERS IN APM TERMINALS CALL AD

### tomers and users

APM Terminals Calao (APMTC) has arranged offers for containers full with export refrigerated cargo to be served by APM Terminals Calao (APMTC), either as a Port Terminal or through our Temporary Depot (code 3014), and that meet the considerations indicated lines below, depending on the type of operation

An in mana scalar (or mic) has all inger uses to unambatis to mix explicit elegisers day to be set of yr an itelantial class. 21 For export containers that direct their cargo to the temporary depot of APNTC - Taget group: Exportes (forwards or its representative-scalaron brokes, topics operators, etc- and other uses) of conti - Segment: Refrigerated cargo exporters directing their cargo to the APNTC's Temporary Depot (DT 3014)

Temporary offer: Refrigerated cargo exporters who insure a minimum annual volume of 1,000 reefer containers through APMTC's Temporary Depot will be exempt of the late-delivery container shipping document surcharge (documentary LAR).

# - Effective: Users may apply or request this offer from November 08, 2022 until May 19, 2023.

-Requirements The minimum valuemes of the offer will be exceeded for the approximation of this scape that the posting on Decomber 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made will November 30, 2023, For this purple scale and is a hypothetical case; if the user's request for promotion is accepted and it is agreed that the posting on Decomber 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made will November 30, 2023, For this purple scale and it is agreed that the posting on Decomber 1, 2022, then the accounting will be made will November 30, 2023, For this purple scale and it is agreed that the minimum valueme required for the application of this offer has not been reached, APNITC will change the aurebarge of documentary LAR (subs 3), all of the limit lug in hore at the time of vertication and the the dire will be accounting will be made will November 30, 2023, For this purple scale and it is agreed that the minimum valueme required for the application of this offer has not been reached, APNITC will change the aurebarge of documentary LAR (subs 3), all of the limit lug in hore at the time of vertication and the the dire will be accounting the date of the application of this offer has not been reached, APNITC will change the aurebarge of documentary LAR (subs 3), all of the limit lug in hore at the time of vertication and the the date will be accounting will be accounting will be accounting will be accounting will be accessed as a hypothetical access. The time of vertication account the date will be accessed as a hypothetical accessed will be accessed as a hypoth

This offer is subject to availability of space determined by APMTC.

## 2.2 For export containers that use APMTC as temporary depot

ontainers) with cold treatment and who make use of AMPTC temporary depot Target group: Exposites (shopen of the carge the representatives - customs agents, logistic operators or others) of grapes in containers with refrgerated cargo (reefer containers) with odd treatment and Temporary disc. Exposites of grapes in 40 bot reefer containers (standard and high cubic capacity) with odd treatment will be charged the amount of USD 560 for the integrated temporary depot service (s. al area use, reefer power supply, and monitoring and inspection; that is, they will be granted a total of 10 days of op

### Effective: The offer may be requested from February 1 to February 10. 2023: while the price of USD 560 will apply to those containers loading from February 1. 2023 to April 30. 2023. This offer is subject to availability of space determined by APMTC

## 2.3 For import containers that use APMTC as temporary depot

- Target groups (myotes of a range on onthines (consignees or its representatives - customs brokers, bgistics operators, etc.) of containers with refrigerated cargo (reefer containers) that who address dry cargo to APMITC's Temporary Depot. - Tergroups disc. Interviews the guarates a discussion of the discussion of the discussion of the section of the package of services consisting of the integrated temporary storage service for import reefer containers (subsection 1.4.3.2), day 8 of operational area use (subsection 1.4.3.3), day 8 of reefer por 1.5.2.3) and day 8 of inspection and monitoring (subsection 1.5.2.4).

- Effective: The offer may be requested from August 02, 2023 to December 31, 2023 - Requirements:

The minimum volumes will be counted annually, that is to say, in the 12 months following the date of the agreement (between APMITC and the user) to start counting the volumes (for example and as a hypothe commercial area of APMITC the projections of containers with import refigerated cargo that will enter DT 3014 in the annual period indicated above, in order to determine the availability of space in the terminal tical case; if the user's request for offer is accepted and it is agreed that the posting on September 1, 2023, then the accounting will be made until August 30, 2024). For this pur In the event that, after twelve (12) months of accounting, it is verified that the minimum volumes required for the application of this offer has not been reached, APM/TC will charge the USD 38.5 discount granted to each 40 foot

nted and it is agreed that the posting on Sentember 1, 2023, then the ag

ting will be m

her 30 2023)

This offer is subject to availability of space determined by APMTC.

### 2.4 For import containers using APMTC as temporary depot (only for new users and no penalty)

Target goar, increases a service of y cargo or the services y cargo (unity or the ware and no pertury) Target goar, increases of y cargo or the concises or its representation—canons books, bigbits operators, etc.) of containers with refigerated cargo (reefer containers) that who address dy cargo to APNITC's Temporary Dapot. Applies for new users. Temporary disc: increases who register a quarkety moment of 60 containers (40 feet) of refigerated cargo will be granted a discount of USO 38.5 on the current prices, at the time of incicing, for the package of services consisting of the integrated temporary storage service for import refer co and of inspections and mothering (subsection 18.2.4). Effective: The effective may be requested from August 02, 2023 December 31, 2023

Tho r imum volumes will be counted in the 03 months following the date of the agreement (between APMTC and the user) to start counting the volumes (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for offer is acce

This offer is not subject to an agreement or mandatory commitment of movements by the user against APM Terminals Calago, which means that in case of non-compliance there will be no penalty. In the event that within the period of 3 months it is observed that the user does not reach the volume of the offer, then APMITC will cancel the offer to the user

## (Group 3) OFFER FOR PROMOTION FOR CONSOLIDATION/DESCONSOLIDATION OF CONTAINERS AND FOR USERS WHO HAVE ACCESSED THE PROMOTIONS OF GROUP 1 OF DT 3014

APN Terminals Calaso (APNITC) has arranged offers for all hose users who request a package of services and have requested and accessed the offers provided in Group 1, but referred specifically to the offers related to the use of the Temporary Depot (code 3014); that is, it does not apply to he offers of Group 1 that referred specifically code additional offers for the package of services consisting of any of the services specifically he transmission of the torms specifically to the offers related to the user of apply to the group additional offers for the package of services consisting of any of the services specifically to the consolidation decompositication service (in any of the forms specified in subsections 15.3.4 to 15.3.9 and 15.3.13 of the Tariff List). The defails of the offers for the package requested by the user are as detailed below. Target group: Users who have agreements or have accessed offers (set out in group 1) regarding the use of APMTC DT 3014

(1) Up to 199 operations: Discourt of USD 30 of the global price that would be paid with any of the modalles of the Group 1 or Group 2 offens plus the consolidation/seconsolidation service of subsections 15.3.1 to 15.3.3 and 15.3.3 and 15.3.3 of the Tariff List. For example, if a user has acceded to section if offer 1.1 of Group 1 offers (which grants a discourt of USD 40 on the prices of subsections 14.1.1 or 14.12 and 20 days the or basenes here would have be assume a few of USD 202: 1 per 24-bot contradicts on the additionary expects deconsolidation which of their containers, he would have to pay an additional USD 176 (subsection 15.3.3 of the Tariff List) for a blaid of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user with are to assume a few of USD 43.1; however, with this offer and mark number of consolidation operations the user of USD 43.1; however, wi

comainer (in the case of with the new with this promotion and example given with the USU 941.) ii) Between 100 to 299 operations: Discourt of USD 50 off the global price that would be paid with any of the modi-and 20 days free of storage), then the would have to assume a feer of USD 262.1 per 24-bot container and if he addi 388.1 per 201t container (in the case of 401t the fee with this promotion and example given will be USD 521.7) lalities of the Group 1 or Group 2 offers plus the consolidation/deconsoli ditionally request deconsolidation with a forklift of one of their containers oldation service of subsections 1.5.3.4 to 1.5.3.9 and 1.5.3.13 of the Tariff List. For example, if a user has acceded to section i of offer 1.1 of Group 1 offers (which grants a discount of USD 40 on the prices of subsections, he would have to pay an additional USD 176 (subsection 1.5.3.4 of the Tariff List) for a total of USD 403.1; however, with this offer and rank number of consolidation or deconsolidation operations the user will have to

(ii) 300 operations. Discourt of USD 70 of the global price hask wold be paid with any of the modalises of the Group 1 or Group 2 offers plas the consolidation service of subsections 1.5.3.4 to 15.3.9 and 1.5.3.13 of the Tarff List, For example, if a user has accoded be section in of dirft 1.1 of Group 1 offers (which grants a discourd rUSD 30) on the proteer of subsections 1.4.1.1 or 1.4.1.2 and 30 days free of storage), then he would have to assume a fee of USD 22.2 [] per 23-block container must deconsolidation operations the user will have to assume a fee of USD 22.2 [] per 23-block container must deconsolidation operations the user will have to pay an additional USD 176 (subsection 1.5.3.4 of the Tarff List) for a bala of USD 22.3.1 () per 24-block container must deconsolidation operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 2016 container () the case of 40 the fee with the proteiner will be USD 470.1 () per 24-block container must deconsolidation operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 2016 container () the case of 40 the fee with the proteiner will be USD 470.1 () per 24-block container must be used and the proteiner will be used the proteiner to assume a list of other operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 2016 container () the case of 40 the fee with the proteiner will be USD 470.1 () per 24-block container must be used and the proteiner with the other and the additionally per 240 to a to the top assume a segment of USD 38.1 per 240 to a total of 0.0 total operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 240 total operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 240 total operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 240 total operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 240 total operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 240 total operations the user will have to assume a payment of USD 38.1 per 240 total operations the user will tive: The offer is valid from August 02, 2023 to December 31, 2024

Any user who requested the service package (composed of group 1 offers plus the consolidation lidation service in any of its forms) will be granted an automatic discount of USD 30 regain

The number of deconsolidation/consolidation operations of promotions ii and ii will be counted considering the accounting period established in groups 1 and 2 of the offers. For example, if a user has an agreement, in group 1 or 2 of offers, whose accounting is annual and thas started on April 1, 2023 and ands on March 30, 2024, then the period described. Another example, if the agreement for group 1 or 2 of offers, whose accounting and has a start date of September 1, 2023 and an end date of February 28, 2024, then the accounting of the number of operations will be carried out within of this last period described.

APINC will carry out a review every three (10) months of the volume of containers moved by the user will requested temporary offers ii and ii; if ii is verified, during the review, that the user will not be able to meet the required annual volume, then APINTC may cancel the offer. In this regard, if at least 15% of the minimum an at least 40% of the minimum annual volume required is not needed in the second revision, temporary offer ii and/o ii will be canceled; if at least 55% of the required annual volume is not reached in the third revision, temporary offer ii and/or ii will be canceled; if at least 55% of the required annual volume is not reached in the third revision, temporary offer ii and/or ii will be canceled. not reached in the first revision, temporary offer ii and/or ii will be cancelled: if This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

## (Group 4) OFFER FOR APPLICATION OF SERVICE PACKAGES TO CONTAINERS IN APM TERMINALS CALLAG - SECOND MODALITY

are and usare

APM Terminals Calao (APMTC) has set special offers for all those dry import containers that are served through the Port Terminal or through its Temporary Depot (DT 3014) for which service packages are requested. The offers refer to discounts (which imply lower prices) and apply by package type which are detailed below:

### - Target group: Users who do not have agreements or have not accessed DT 3014 offers (Groups 1 or 2) porary offer i): without the need to reach a certain volume

Group of packets 1 - DT 3014: integrated service for 20 or 40 foot import dry c ons 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List) and co ns 1.5.3.4, 1.5.3.5 and 1.5.3.6 of the Tariff List). For packages that are c

Group of packets 2 = DT 30Hz: Integrated services for 20 or 40 toot import day container (subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List), container deconsolidation in any of its torms (subsections 1.5.3.4, 1.5.3.5 or the Tariff List) and use of area from day 11 to day 20 (subsection 1.4.1.3 or the Tariff List). For packages that are claimed, a global discount of USD 183.1 for a 20-koot container and USD 371.7 for a 40-koot container and USD

Group of packets 3 - 0 T 3014: integrated service for 20 or 40 foot import dry container (subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List), and partial consolidation/decon

Group of packets 4 - as port terminal: cargo portion of Standard Service for 20 or 40 foot import dry container (subsections 1.1.21 and 1.1.22 of the Tarff List) and container eleconscilutation in any of its forms (subsections 1.5.3.5 and 1.5.5.5 and 1.5.5.5

ery offer ii): based on demand or volume: for users who carry out more than 200 deconsolidation operations in an annual period

iner deconsolidation in any of its forms (subsections 1.5.3.4, 1.5.3.5 and 1.5.3.6 of the Tariff List) and use of area from day 11 to day 20 (subsection 1.4.1.3 of the Tariff List). For this package and based on the minim Group of packets 2 - DT 3014: integrated service for 20 or 40 foot import dry container (subsections 1.4.1.1 and 1.4.1.2 of the Tariff List), conta 278.1 for a 20-foot container and USD 475.6 for a 40-foot container will be granted. tive: The offer i) is valid from August 02, 2023 to December 31, 2023; the offer ii) may be requested from August 02, 2023 to December 31, 2023.

This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

### (Group 5) OFFER FOR UN 3077 CARGO CONTAINERS CLASSIFIED AS IMO 9 IN APM TERMINALS CALLAO'S TEMPORARY DEPOT

APM Termine's Cales (APMTC) has set that export containers with dangerous cargo UN 3077 (UN 3077) - such as zinc oxide, abletic acid and others - classified as IMO 9 class, to be serviced through its Temporary Depot (code 3014), the price of the special service "Treatment of dangerous cargo IMO 9" will not be applied; in other words, a 100% discount will be applied to the price of subsection 1.5.1.3. This promotion will be valid from Lanvord 1 2017 to June 30 1204

### (Group 6) SPECIAL OFFER FOR FISHMEAL IN HIGH-CUBE CONTAINERS

APM Terminals Callao (APMTC) has set that containers with fishmeal to be shipped will not be charged with the tariff of "high-cube container" special service, subsection 1.5.1.8. This offer will be in force from January 1, 2021 to June 30, 2024.

### (Group 7) OFFER FOR MINERAL LOADED IN CONTAINERS

### Dear customers and users

Dear customers and users.

ear customers and users,

APM Terminals Callao (APMTC) has set offers for loading containers with mineral concentrates (bulk) and/or minerals in big bags. These offers are governed by the following terms:

# 7.1 First promotion - as port terminal: discount on standard service and special service of treatment of hazardous cargo

Promotion = ap port terminant: about the animation and port of the animation of the approximation of the approximation approx

(ii) Users who bading equal to or more than 5 thousand containers of mineral concentrates in an annual period: A discount of USD 67.6 will be granted on the general proposal treatment of a diagnoss crasp will be exampl (subtection 1.5.1.3 of the Tariff Ling). motional rate of standard service-land portion applicable to ful 20-foot containers (subsection 1.1 2.1 of the Tariff List) in effect at the time of requesting the standard service. Likewise, the payment of the

Effective: The offer () is valid from September 08, 2023 to December 31, 2023; while, the offer i) may be requested from September 08, 2023 to December 31, 2023 and will be valid during the annual period agreed upon by the parties.

The volume of containers of the temporary offer i will be counted within the annual period agreed by APMIC and the user (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for offer is accepted and it is agreed that the accounting will start on September 10, 2023, then the accounting will be carried out until September 00, 2024, Regarding the temporary offer ii, APMIC will cany out a review every three (03) months of the exported volume. It is observed that in the first quarter at least 17. 5% of the committed annual volume has not been reached in the nerview of the thirty during the first of the acceleration advances have been the canceled, and the set of the convertibility annual volume has not been reached in the nerview of the thirty during the first of the acceleration advances have been the canceled. hed in the second quarter, the offer it will be cancelled; and if This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

## 7.2 Second promotion - as DT 3014: discount on standard service, on special service of treatment of hazardous cargo and 10 days use of operating area

Target group: Exporters (forwarders or its representatives -customs brokers, logistics operators, etc- and other users) of of 204oot containers with mineral concentrates and minerals in big bags that direct their containers to DT 3014.

- Temporary offer: Exporters of mineral concentrates and minerals en big bags will be granted discounts on the prices of the integrated service of special treatment of the special service of special treatment of hazardous cargo MO 9 (subsection 15.1.3 of the Tariff List) and an extension of days free of use of the operating area, Specifically, a price of USD 190 per 20-loot container will be changed which includes the integrated temporary depot service of special treatment of the MO 9 Special Hazardous Cargo Special Treatment Service. Validity: The promotion will be valid from Sectember 26. 2023 to December 31. 2023.

This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

### (Group 8) OFFER FOR TRANSSHIPMENT OF CONTAINERS

Dear customers and users APM Terminals Callao (APMTC) has set offers for transshipment containers that are loaded/unloaded by the North Multi-purpose Terminal. These offers are governed by the following terms

### 8.1 First offer: discount on standard service. 10 days free of use of operational area and exemption from change of status

Target group : Users (shipping lines or its representatives) that move transhipment containers through the North Multi-purpose Te

- Temporary offer:

### (i) Users who move transphipment containers equal to or greater than 1,100 weekly average containers, over a period of one year, will be granted a discount on the standard container transphipment service tariff and an extension of free days, as follows: -ntainers (subsection 1.1.2.7 of the Tariff List) and a tariff of USD 120 for standard service 40-foot tra

> 1,100 average containers per week = They will be charged a standard service tariff of USD 90 for 20-foot transshipment co additional free days to the 48 free hours currently granted). tion 1.1.2.8 of the Tariff List). It includes for both sizes of containers (20 and 40 feet) the granting of 10 free days (which i (ii) Likewise, users who comply with the weekly average movement of 1,100 containers, during an annual period, will be exempted from the payment of the co

For users who have applied for this offer before 31 December 2022, the validity is as follows: i) is valid from August 01, 2022 to July 31, 2023 and the offer ii) is valid from February 01, 2023 to July 31, 2023

For users who request this promotion between April 11, 2023 and June 30, 2023, the validity of i) and ii) is annual and starts from the date of agreement between the user and APMTC.

The average weekly volume shall be counted and calculated within the annual period agreed between APMIC and the user. All types of transhipment (bill cycle or inter-terminal) shall be accounted. Accounting is per container; for example, during this avual period the user could move a veekly average of 1,000 bill cycle containers and 50 inter-forminal containers, which add up to a weekly average of 1,100 ontainers (hint-results in a weekly average of 1,000 bill cycle containers and 50 inter-forminal containers, which add up to a weekly average of 1,000 bill cycle containers and 50 inter-forminal containers, which add up to a weekly average of 1,000 bill cycle containers and 50 inter-forminal containers, which add up to a weekly average of 1,000 bill cycle movements. a 20 bill cycle movements and 50 inter-forminal containers are exact the total number of transhipment containers moved during this accounted. Accounting is writed that the minimum ordinary bill by cycle movements and 50 inter-forminal containers which a bill by containers that by humber of veeks in that period (which is 52 weeks). For this purpose, uses aboutd solved to the APMIC containers the average and the containers that by humber of veeks in that period (which is 52 weeks). For this purpose, uses aboutd solved to the APMIC and the average and the cycle containers that by humber of veeks in that period (which is 52 weeks). For this purpose, uses aboutd solved to the APMIC and the average and the containers the average and the containers that by humber of veeks in that period (which is 52 weeks). For this purpose, uses aboutd solved to the average and the average and the containers the average and the containers the average and the a

- This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

## nd offer: two types of discounts on standard service, 14 days free of use of operating area, free pool and exemption from change of status

Target group : Users (shipping lines or its representatives) that move transhipment containers through the North Multi-purpose Terminal

Target group: Uses (bypong lines or is representatives) that more transhipment containers mough the town Muth-purpose termina Temporary office: Users who more transhipment containers and the relational discount and the relational discount is added to the standard senice tariff that will be reflected in discount amounts and other additional benefits. The details of the discounts and the i O Parget of an initial distant tariff that will be reflected in discount amounts and other additional benefits. The details of the discounts and the i O Parget of an initial distant tariff that will be reflected in discount amounts and other additional benefits. The details of the discounts and the i O Parget of an initial distant tariff that will be reflected in discount amounts and other additional benefits. The details of the discounts and that i O Additional discount of USD 90 for standard 20-loss transhipment containers service (Section 1.12.8 of the Tariff List), i Additional discount of USD 95 per container on the office tariffs described in liten i), but which may be given for a maximum of 17/15 containers in each quarter during the annual period of the office. This additional discount, which will be spleted for a period of one year, will be for one time ony; that is, it will not apply in case of renewal of this promotion. ii) Granting of 14 free days of use of the operational area (which represents 12 additional free days to the 46 the hours currently granted) to be not ontainer states (2) and 40 feet.

- iv) Granting of a free pool of 300 TEU's (use of operational area of 300 TEU's of transhipment without time limit). This free pool is granted to those containers that have exceeded the 14 days of use of the operational area of 300 TEU's of transhipment without time limit).
- v) Exemption from payment of container status change surcharge.

ctive: The offer may be requested from April 11, 2023 to December 31, 2023

The average weekly volume will be counted and calculated within the sonual period agreed by APMICC and the user, which may be the average to start counting on April 1, 2022 (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for other is average by a log and the sequent at the accounting will be an an approximate of the sequent at the sequent at the second move a weekly average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at the second move a weekly average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at a single cycle container. If the user's requests is accepted and it is agreed to start accounting will be come until 31 May 2020). At types of transhipment (full cycle or inter-terminal shall be accounting the access the second move a weekly average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at 100 inter-terminal period fee to access the second move a weekly average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at 100 inter-terminal average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at 100 inter-terminal period fee to access the second move a weekly average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at 100 inter-terminal period diverses (tycle containers at the second move and access the second move a weekly average of 1, 700 full cycle containers at 100 inter-terminal period (which is 52 were commonician as the period interterminal period fee the access in that period (which is 52 were commonician as the period interterminal period access of the second move and access the second move and ried out until March 31, 2024. As a se eks). For this purpose, users should submit to the

ted to the standard service tariff that will be reflected in discount amounts and other additional benefits. The details of the discounts and benefits of this offer are as fo

APMITC wil carry out a review every three (IS) months of the weekly average of the transationment containers mobilized by the user requesting the promotion. If it is welfield, during the review, that the user is meeting the required weekly average, then APMITC will apply for that quartery period and with respect to the item i discount, the additional discount of USD 35 (on the initial promotional tariffs for standard service of containers of item) is are analymined 17.715 transationsent transationment or transation or transationment or transationment or transation

This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

APM Terminals Calao (APMTC) has set a offer for volume for those users (shipping lines) that demand the gasification service of full containers that requires the joint supply of N2 and CO2 as a port terminal. This offer is governed by the following terms:

() > 150 containers quartery = Tariff of USD 450 which will include the following contained as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the standard shipping container service (up to a total of 5 free days of use of the operating area in addition to the 72 hours granted as part of the operating area in addition to the 72 hour

# Effective: The offer may be requested from July 01, 2023 to December 31, 2023

The minimum volumes of promotions will be counted on a quarterly basis; that is, in the 00 months following the date of the agreement (between APMITC and the user) to start counting the volumes (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's request for promotion is accepted and it is agreed that the accounting on May 1, 2023, then the accounting will be carried out until July 31, 2023). For this purpose, users must submit to the commercial area of APMITC the projections of containers that will demand the gasification service in the six-monthly period indicated above, in order to determine the availability of space in the terminal.

If, after the three (03) months of accounting, it is verified that the minimum volumes required for the application of these offers have not been reached, APMITC will charge the maximum tariff in subsection 12.13.1 in effect at the time of verification and the charge of the charge This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

## (Group 10) OFFER FOR EMPTY EXPORT CONTAINERS

APM Terminals Calao (APMTC) has set an extension of free hours of stav for those empty containers that are loaded (exported) by the North Multipurpose Terminal. This offer is governed by the following terms:

- Target group: Users (shipping lines or their representatives) that move empty export containers through the Multipurpose North Terminal

Temporary offic: Shiping lines that more, during an annual period, a volume equal to or greater than 25.000 empty export containers will be granted the right to request, for each vessel, an extension of 24 hours of free time that are additional to the hours of use of operating area free set out in subsection 1 2.5.1 of the Tariff List (which are 172 hours of free time), which means that shipping lines that meet the volu containers indicated above will, in principle, be granted 96 hours of free time of use of the operating area. Effective: The offer is valid from February 24, 2023 to February 22, 2024.

The fina time of \$5 hours of operational areas use will have to be requested by each vessel that docks. In those cases where the shipping fine did not nequest the application of the offer to a particular vessel, than that vessel will only be granted the free time set out in subsection 12.5.1 of the Tariff List (that is, 72 hours fine of use of the operating areas), charging for use of the operating areas from day 4 to employ contained the free time set out in subsection 12.5.1 of the Tariff List (that is, 72 hours fine of use of the operating areas), charging for use of the operating areas from day 4 to employ contained the free time set out in subsection 12.5.1 of the Tariff List (that is, 72 hours fine of uses of the operating areas), charging for use of the operating areas).

um volume of 25 thousand containers will be accounted during the period of validity of the offer; that is, between February 24, 2023 until February 23, 2024.

 This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC ners exported by shipping lines, it is found that the shipping line will not e required during the annual period, then the offer to that ship

### (Group 11) PROMOTION FOR SHIPPING LINES THAT MOVE CONTAINERS THROUGH BERTH 5A

APM Terminals Calao (APMTC) has set offers for standard services for those shipping lines that move containers through berth 5A of the North Multipurpose Terminal. This offer, which applies only as a port terminal, is governed under the follow

- Target group: Shipping lines or their representatives that move containers (full and empty) through berth 5A of the Multipurpose North Termina

## (Group 9) OFFER FOR GASIFICATION OF FULL CONTAINERS

- Temporary offer

The shipping line moving importiseporthans-shipment containes through beth 54 shall be granted discourts on the effective standard service tariffs (with general promotion) charged gree beth usage, empty containers and trans-shipment containers (ful and empty) referred to in subsections 1.1.1 and 1.1.2.5 to 1.1.2.8 of the Tariff List, but subject to the following: that a period of havie (12) months the movement of ful referr containers by beth 54 shall be granted discourts on the effective standard service tariffs (with general promotion) charged gree beth usage, empty containers and trans-shipment containers (ful and empty) referred to in subsections 1.1.1 and 1.1.2.5 to 1.1.2.8 of the Tariff List, but subject to the following: that a period of havie (12) months the movement of ful referr containers (but and empty) referred to in subsections 1.1.1 and 1.1.2.5 to 1.1.2.8 of the Tariff List, but subject to the following: that a period of havie (12) months the movement of ful referr containers (but and empty) referred to in subsections 1.1.1 and 1.1.2.5 to 1.1.2.8 of the Tariff List, but subject to the following: that a period of havie (12) months the movement of ful referr containers (but and empty) referred to in subsections 1.1.1 and 1.1.2.5 to 1.1.2.8 of the Tariff List, but subject to the following: that a period of havie (12) months the movement of ful referr containers (but and trans-shipment containers (but and trans-shipment containers). The discourds in the form of have tariffs will be the following:

For use or renal of beth (subsection 1.1.1 of the Tariff List): USD 0.40 per meter-length-hour For use or renal of beth (subsection 1.1.2 and 1.1.2 of the Tariff List): USD 2.40 per empty 20-foot container and USD 96.85 per empty 40-foot container For transationent containers (subsections 1.1.2 and 1.1.2 of the Tariff): USD 04.09 per 20-foot container (subsections 1.1.2 per 40-foot container For transationent containers (subsections 1.1.2 and 1.1.2 of the Tariff): USD 04.09 per 20-foot container (subsections 1.1.2 per 40-foot container (full and empty)

Effective: The offer may be requested from September 08, 2023 to December 31, 2023

## P.c.

The accounting and calculation of 35% or an average of 16 hours par aminal will be made with respect to the annual period agreed by APUTC and the user (for example and as a hypothetical case; if the user's promotion request is accepted and it is agreed that the accounting will start on September 10, 2023, then the accounting will be made and as a hypothetical case; if the user's promotion request is accepted and it is agreed that the accounting will start on September 10, 2023, then the accounting will be carried out until September 09, 2024). For this purpose, users should send to the commercial area of APUTC the projectors of containers they will be moving around beth 5A during the annual period indicated above, in order to determine the availability of space at the terminal.

APMTC will conduct quarterly reviews of this promotion. If during the reviews it is found that none of the conditions have been met (minimum 35% reefer or short stay average), APMTC will cancel the pro-

- This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC

## (Group 12) SPECIAL OFFER FOR BREAK BULK CARGO - TEMPORARY DEPOSIT OF APM TERMINALS CALLAO

## Dear customers and users,

APM Terminals Calso (APMTC) has set a series of special offers for the special serice "Interacted Temporary Depot Service" for break bulk caroo. It should be noted that each of the special offers is indecendent (it is not cumulative) for example. If the user chooses oromotion 12.4 he would not be able to apont to comotion 12.1.12.2 or 12.3. Special offers are ownered by the following terms

12.1 Extension of free days applicable to break bulk cargo in general and to subsection 2.4.1.1 of the Tariff List - Target group: Users (importers/consignees and Exporters/consignees and Exporte

## - Segment: Users entering large volumes break bulk cargo at APM Terminals Callao Temporary Depot (DT 3014)

- Temporary offer: Users who guarantee minimum amounts of more than 2,500 and 3,500 tonnes using the APMTC's Temporary Depot will be granted an extension of the operating area use (taking into account the 10 days including in the Integrated Service of Temporary Depot: sections 2.4.1.1 of the Tariff List), according to the table below.

(i) ≥ 2,500 to 3,499 tonnes = 5 additional days off (on top of the 10 already granted in subsection 2.4.1.1 of the Tariff List)

(i) = 3,500 tornes = 10 additional days of (in top of the 10 already granted in subsection 2.4.1.1 of the Tariff List) - Effective: Users may apply or request this promotion from August 02, 2023 until December 31, 2023.

- This offer will be subject to space availability confirmed by APMTC